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Broken 'Two- way windows'? an exploration of professional
hybrids.
Public Administration, 93(2), 2015: p.380-394.

Professional hybrids are situated between managerial and
professional groups, potentially enabling them to move
between different organizational groups. Extant research
assumes that professional hybrids undergo identity
transition to overcome the conflicts associated with
influencing two distinct organizational realms. However,
how these identity conflicts are managed remains unclear.
To explore how professional hybrids manage such identity
conflicts we consider the experience of nurse hybrids.
Drawing on the concept of liminality we argue that
influence across multiple groups relies on the
construction of a positive liminal space. In contrast, we
demonstrate how nurse hybrids occupy a perverse liminal
space, perpetuating identity conflict, preventing
identity transition, and undermining their effectiveness
as hybrids. Our work calls into question the reliance on
professional hybrids as an organizational panacea for
reform and develops our understanding of individual
hybrids. - Reproduced.
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Fossestol, Knut
Managing institutional complexity in public sector
reform: hybridization in front -line service
organizations.
Public Administration, 93(2), 2015: p.290-306.

In this article, we explore how public front-line service
organizations respond to contradictory demands for
institutional reform and the types of hybridization this
entails. Our research context is a major administrative
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welfare reform in Norway characterized by a dominant New
Public Management (NPM) logic of uniform user service and
central administrative control, and a subordinate postNPM logic of holistic user service and local
organizational autonomy. We elucidate four types of
responses by the front-line organizations as they have
incorporated these contradictory demands: non-hybridityÆ
(ignoring post-NPM demands), ad hoc hybridity (indecisive
adherence to both demands), negative hybridity
(separation of the demands), and positive hybridity
(integration of both demands). On the basis of these
findings, we argue that hybridization and agency are
possible in fields of public reform characterized by a
highly institutionalized NPM logic and explore the key
organizational characteristics that facilitate
hybridization in such fields. - Reproduced.
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Waring, Justin
Mapping the public sector diaspora: towards a model of
inter- sectoral cultural hybridity using evidence from
the English healthcare reforms.
Public Administration, 93(2), 2015: p.345-362.

Public service reforms increasingly blur the boundaries
between public and private sectors, involving hybrid
modes of service organization. With growing numbers of
public services being transferred to private or mutual
ownership, the article interprets reform as a public
sector diaspora. Drawing upon the diaspora studies
literature, the article proposes a model of hybridization
that centres on the possibilities for cultural
dislocation, adaptation, and hybridity. Focusing on
reforms within the English National Health Service, the
article presents an ethnographic study of the transfer or
diaspora of doctors, nurses, clinical practitioners, and
healthcare assistants from a public hospital to a private
healthcare provider, exploring their experiences of
migration, resettlement, and cultural hybridity. The
model addresses a conceptual gap within the public policy
and management literature by elaborating the antecedents,
processes, and forms of cultural hybridization. Reproduced.
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1743

Ghuman, Ranjit Singh
Swaminathan MSP: solution to agrarian crisis and farmer's
distress?
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(33), 2015(15 Aug):
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Bureaucratic responsiveness: effects of elected
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What determines the bureaucratic agenda? This article
combines insights from models of bureaucratic behaviour
with agenda-setting models of government attention to
test the effects of elected government, public, and EU
agendas on the bureaucratic agenda. Using time series
cross-sectional analyses of subject and ministry coded
data on UK statutory instruments from 1987 to 2008, I
find strong effects for both the elected government and
EU legislative agendas on UK statutory instruments.
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Furthermore, by breaking the data into different sets
based on their relationship with the EU, several logical
differences in these effects are found. These results
include the EU agenda having exclusive influence on
instruments implementing EU directives, and the UK agenda
being the sole driver of bureaucratic attention on those
instruments that mention the EU but do not implement EU
legislation. This article opens a new avenue for research
on bureaucracy by approaching it as a unique policymaking institution. - Reproduced.
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representative bureaucracy.
American Review of Public Administration, 45(3), 2015(M
ay): p.281-310.

For passive representation to translate into active
representation, bureaucrats must have discretion. Despite
its importance to representative bureaucracy theory,
though, discretion has received little empirical
attention in public administration. We seek to address
this shortcoming by examining the determinants of
bureaucratic discretion, paying particular attention to
how the demographic characteristics of clients and
bureaucrats interact to influence the amount of
discretion that individual bureaucrats possess.
Specifically, we examine whether the amount of discretion
that minority bureaucrats have is positively related to
the percentage of an organization's clients who are from
the same minority group. We argue that there are three
reasons to expect a positive relationship: client demand,
managerial deference to bureaucratic expertise, and
bureaucratic appropriation. Our findings suggest that a
positive relationship exists for African American
bureaucrats, but not for Hispanic bureaucrats. Reproduced.
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the context of urban poor and slum dwellers in India:
exploring challenges and opportunities.
Indian Journal of Public Administration, 61(1), 2015(JanMar): p.94-113.

The article examines the challenges and issues related to
Integrated Child Development Services (ICDS) programme in
urban settings with specific reference to urban poor and
slum population in India. For example, Anganwadi Centres
(AWCs) in slums or in urban areas are confronted with
multiple issues ranging from infrastructural constraints
(buildings, space, water and sanitation facilities);
inadequate rental provision to run the AWC properly;
unmapped and unrecognised slums and squatters; left out
and drop out; increasing migrant and mobile population;
difficulty in identifying and reaching out to migrant and
working population; lack of convergence with health and
allied departments and local bodies, and inadequate
access and poor quality of services ;lack of knowledge
and capacity among service providers; absence of an
effective primary health care system in urban areas; lack
of awareness and community participation, issues of
gender and self-identity, etc. Further, the article
attempts to explore opportunities and next steps to be
taken as suggestive recommendations for ICDS programme
that may strengthen the actual implementation of ICDS
programme in urban areas. - Reproduced.

CHILD LABOUR
1820

George, Alex and Panda, Sameet
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mobility.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(38), 2015(19 Sep):
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Andrews, Rhys and Ashworth, Rachel
Representation and inclusion in public organization:
evidence from the U.K. civil services.
Public Administration Review, 75(2), 2015(Mar-Apr):
p.279-287.

Theories of workforce diversity in the public sector
assume that organizations that are more representative of
the population they serve are more likely to foster an
inclusive work climate in which individuals from
different sections of society can thrive. The authors
examine this assumption by studying whether gender and
minority ethnic representativeness are related to
perceptions of inclusiveness and the experience of
discrimination and bullying within U.K. civil service
organizations. Findings suggest that gender
representativeness and minority ethnic representativeness
are both associated with an inclusive work climate, with
each aspect of representativeness positively related to
higher perceptions of inclusion and lower levels of
discrimination and bullying. The theoretical and
practical implications of the findings are discussed. Reproduced.
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Biswas, A.K.
A different stroke: a greenhorn in India's internal
emergency administration (1975-77).
Mainstream, 53(30), 2015(18 Jul): p.19-23.

1825

Feldman, Daniel L.
The legitimacy of U.S. government agency power.
Public Administration Review, 75(1), 2015(Jan-Feb):
p.75-84.

A synthesis of the work of two political and legal
scholars, John Rohr and Lon Fuller, properly balances
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constitutional and managerial values, supplementing other
theories that offer useful but insufficient support for
American government agency legitimacy. Agencies
reflecting that balance would strengthen their legitimacy
a particularly valuable goal in an era of low confidence
in American government. Rohr's focus on the
constitutional oath of office and American regime values,
and Fuller's insistence that law must serve human needs,
leave a great deal indeterminate and discretionary but
nevertheless set boundaries. Bureaucrats who risked or
sacrificed their jobs to avoid transgressing those
boundaries offer models of loyalty to the Rohr-Fuller
balance of values. The behavior of officials in the
Office of the Comptroller of the Currency in thwarting
measures that could have averted the financial crisis of
2007 offers a model of bureaucrats who violated those
boundaries. - Reproduced.
1826

Pande, Sanjay and Jain, Neetu
General individual values of Indian government servants:
what lies beneath?
Indian Journal of Industrial Relations, 50(3), 2015(Jan):
p.438-451.
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Rinnert, D.
The politics of civil services and administrative reforms
in development- explaining within- country variation of
reforms outcomes in Georgia after the rose revolution.
Public Administration and Development, 35(1), 2015(Feb):
p.19-33.

This article examines the role of politics as a
determinant of civil service and administrative (CSA)
reform outcomes in Georgia. The majority of existing
studies on CSA reforms face several methodological
challenges, which make it difficult to understand the
influence of politics in more detail. Based on literature
review findings, the article proposes a model for withincountry comparisons that allows one to control for a
number of variables such as context and policy design.
Comparing CSA reform outcomes in the Ministry of Justice
and the Ministry of Labour, Health and Social Affairs in
Georgia after the 2003 Rose Revolution through a matched
case study, the article shows that certain countrywide
legal adjustments, anti-corruption measures and context
variables are necessary but insufficient conditions for
successful reform. While in general Georgia has achieved
considerable success in its CSA reform efforts, the
President's leverage over reform implementation,
leadership at the ministry level and the politics of
foreign aid have led to significant variation in reform
outcomes across the analysed institutions. In addition to
this, institutional constraints reflecting inherent
differences between policy sectors explain another part
of the variation in outcomes in Georgia. - Reproduced.
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Thomann, Eva
Is output performance all about the resources? a fuzzyset qualitative comparative analysis of street- level
bureaucrats in Switzerland.
Public Administration, 93(1), 2015: p.177-194.

This article refines Lipsky's assertion that lacking
resources negatively affects output performance. It uses
fuzzy-set Qualitative Comparative Analysis to analyse the
nuanced interplay of contextual and individual
determinants of the output performance of veterinary
inspectors as street-level bureaucrats in Switzerland.
Moving beyond Lipsky, the study builds on recent
theoretical contributions and a systematic comparison
across organizational contexts. Against a widespread
assumption, output performance is not all about
resources. The impact of perceived available resources
hinges on caseloads, which prove to be more decisive.
These contextual factors interact with individual
attitudes emerging from diverse public accountabilities.
The results contextualize the often-emphasized importance
of worker client interaction. In a setting where clients
cannot escape the interaction, street-level bureaucrats
are not primarily held accountable by them. Studies of
output performance should thus consider gaps between what
is being demanded of and offered to street-level
bureaucrats, and the latter's multiple embeddedness. Reproduced.
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Public Administration Review, 75(1), 2015(Jan-Feb):
p.150-164.

Although a wide-ranging literature explores the favorable
effects of social capital, it is only relatively recently
that systematic attention has been directed to the manner
in which social networks emerge and the consequent
implications for civic engagement and collaborative
governance. This article employs advanced social network
statistical models to examine civic network emergence
following a participatory reform in Los Angeles. Findings
suggest that the reform fostered a number of favorable
network attributes supportive of democratic
participation. At the same time, subtle but ubiquitous

15

effects of socioeconomic sorting had the unintended and
undesirable effect of elevating higher-status actors
within the emergent civic network. These findings suggest
that macro-level policy interventions are required to
foster the development of ties that promote cross-talk
among socioeconomically distinct community groups. Reproduced.
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conglomerates, the Chennai-based Sun group. The actions
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breaking rules, taking advantage of proximity to power,
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Rajdharma as a concept constitutes the judicious duties
of the King towards his subjects. The basic concern of
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Kingship is associated with the concept and concern of
the prajapalanah. In ancient Indian classics the spirit
of rajdharma was to ensure peace, justice and prosperity
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dharmarajya and King as the dharmrajah. Practice of
Dharma and maintaining impartiality are the only means
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Sierra Leone has made progress in recovering from a
decade-long civil war, in part due to decentralization.
As a post-conflict stabilization strategy,
decentralization has been effective in satisfying the
desire for more equitable political representation, and
three rounds of peaceful elections have strengthened
democratic norms. However, more needs to be performed to
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Decentralization is among the most globally ubiquitous
public sector reforms. In the past few decades, many
countries have taken formal steps to empower local
governments, typically with a mix of stated developmental
and governance goals. Although decentralization receives
much attention, our systematic practical knowledge about
it remains limited, and it is fair to say that it often
does not meet expectations. Even supporters have begun to
express frustration, and references to stalled
decentralization or even recentralization have emerged in
both policy debates and in practice. This paper briefly
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also discusses weaknesses and challenges in how
decentralization has been conceived, analyzed, designed,
and implemented. The core argument is that this type of
reform is more diverse and complex than has
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identify any given administrative system. The
administrative culture of any part of the globe reflects
the distinctiveness and complexity of various regional,
national, and local realities; their unique historical
experiences, their forms of insertion. Such cultures are
historical products, where past experiences, myths, and
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Scholars have suggested that the delineation of a field's
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focusing inquiries on fundamental questions is
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to-people contact is minuscule. Will the various Silk
Roads proposed by China including the Bangladesh-ChinaIndia-Myanmar Economic Corridor and the Maritime Silk
Road offer India beneficial ways to engage with China
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development settings. It also identifies leading
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Emergence of new nations since the end of World War II,
and also the collapse of communism in Central and Eastern
Europe in the late 1980s and early 1990s enormously
contributed to the increasing awareness of the importance
and significance of democracy and human rights both of
which are, in fact, intertwined and complimentary or
supplementary to each other. Even in some developed
democracies certain issues, for example, civil rights
movement in the USA had stressed or raised the human
rights issue especially in the 1950s and 60s. In both
developed and developing countries there are also
increasing concerns about legitimate rights of vulnerable
people such as minorities, children, handicapped,
elderly, underdogs and the like. A number of
international organisations, e.g., the UN, have also
forcefully pursued the cause of human rights. Increasing
concern and demand for advancement and protection of
human rights have emerged as a vigourous socio-political
movement almost all over the world. As a result, various
steps have been taken and a number of agencies or
institutions have been established to promote and protect
human rights one of which has been the establishment of
the office of Human Rights Ombudsman. The purpose of this
article is to examine analytically the emergence, salient
features, modus operandi, problems, issues and types of
Human Rights Ombudsman in various parts of the world. In
a nutshell, it looks at the role that this institution
plays in managing human rights issues. - Reproduced.
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framework for measuring it, and, using a nationwide
survey of local police departments, examines how widely
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equal percentage did not contain features requiring
financial records to be available for audit by a third
party. Quadratic assignment procedure correlation
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This article examines the problems faced by students of
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egalitarian principle as applied to a key building block
of the new social system of the internet. But it is
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equally important to check the concurrent tendencies of
rapid centralisation of power in so many areas that the
networked social logic has caused. To be able to ensure
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Bastee.
Development and Change, 46(3), 2015(May): p.486-507.

LAND USE
2185

Nayak, L.T. and Ali, Mohd Akhter
Change in land use and land cover and environment of
Hubli- Dharwad twin cities in the wake of urbanizationusing geospatial techniques.
Indian Journal of Regional Science, 47(1), 2015:
p.107-119.

LANDSCAPES DESIGN
2186

Amit Kumar
Mapping multiplicity: the complex landscape of Bodh Gaya.
Sociological Bulletin, 64(1), 2015(Jan-Apr): p.36-54.

LEADERSHIP
2187

Agarwalla, Smriti, Seshadri, Bhargavi and Krishnan, Venkat
R.
Impact of Gunas and Karma Yoga on transformational
leadership.
Journal of Human Values, 21(1), 2015(Apr): p.11-22.

2188

Belcher, Michael
A tale of transformational leadership.
Public Manager, 44(1), 2015(Spring): p.56-60.

2189

Pyngavil, Rajesh S.
Leadership dimensions and organizational commitment in
small scale enterprises in Delhi.
Indian Journal of Industrial Relations, 50(3), 2015(Jan):
p.479-493.

2190

Snell, Robin Stanley et al.
A rode map for empowering undergraduates to practice
service leadership through service- learning in teams.
Journal of Management Education, 39(3), 2015(Jun):
p.372-399.
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LEARNING
2191

Adams, David, Colebatch, H.K. and Walker, Christopher
Learning about learning: discovering the work of policy.
Australian Journal of Public Administration, 74(2), 2015
(Jun): p.101-111.

2192

Stewart, Jenny and Jarvie, Wendy
Haven't we been this way before? evaluation and the
impediments to policy learning.
Australian Journal of Public Administration, 74(2), 2015
(Jun): p.114-127.

LEGAL EDUCATION
2193

Menon, N.R. Madhava
Transforming legal education into justice education.
South Asian Journal of Socio-Political Studies, 15(2),
2015(Jan-Jun): p.9-11.

LEGAL SYSTEMS
2194

Gussen, Benjamen Franklen
The state is the fiduciary of the people.
Public Law, 3, 2015(Jul): p.440-457.

LIFE EXPECTANCY
2195

Ebenstein, Avraham et al
Growth, pollution, and life expectancy: China from 19912012.
American Economic Review, 105(5), 2015(May): p.226-231.

LIVESTOCK
2196

Birthal, P.S.
Livestock marketing and supply chain management of
livestock products.
Indian Journal of Agricultural Economics, 70(1), 2015(Jan
Mar): p.106-108.

LIVING CONDITIONS
2197

Reena Kumari
Levels of living poverty and inequality in Bihar: a
district- wise analysis.
Journal of Social and Economic Development, 16(2), 2014
(Jul-Dec): p.322-339.
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LOCAL GOVERNMENT
2198

Allers, Maarten A.
The Dutch local government bailout puzzle.
Public Administration, 93(2), 2015: p.451-470.

The fiscal federalism and public choice literatures
stress that government bailouts should be ruled out as
they increase the probability that jurisdictions will
incur unsustainable debt levels or take excessive risk
(moral hazard problem). The recent problems in the euro
area seem to confirm this view. However, in the
Netherlands, the law explicitly stipulates that local
governments which are unable to balance their books will
receive a bailout grant. Surprisingly, this does not seem
to create problems. Few local governments apply for
bailout, and the amounts they receive are modest. We
analyse the Dutch case and investigate possible
explanations for this apparent anomaly. Our results
challenge the dominant view in the literature. It is
possible to avoid fiscal irresponsibility by means other
than a no-bailout policy. - Reproduced.
2199

Avellaneda, Claudia N. and Gomes, Ricardo Correa
Is small beautiful? testing the direct and nonlinear
effects of size on municipal performance.
Public Administration Review, 75(1), 2015(Jan-Feb):
p.137-149.

Although the relationship between managerial capacity and
local government performance is well established,
research into the direct effect of population size on
performance has yielded mixed findings. Using data for
787 municipalities in the Brazilian state of Minas
Gerais, this article examines the direct and nonlinear
effects (moderating and curvilinear) of population size
on municipal performance. Performance is measured in
terms of property tax collection and averaged for the
2005û07 mayoral administration. Mayor's age (a proxy for
experience) and educational attainment serve as measures
of managerial capacity. After controlling for political
and economic factors, both municipal size and mayoral
capacity are positively correlated with property tax
collection. However, population size neither moderates
managerial capacity nor relates curvilinearly to
municipal performance. These findings challenge the
promoters of fragmentation, which has been the trend in
transitional and developing economies. - Reproduced.
2200

Bel, Germa and Warner, Mildred E.
Inter- municipal cooperation and costs: expectations and
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evidence.
Public Administration, 93(1), 2015: p.52-67.

Austerity and fiscal crisis make the search for costsaving reforms in local government more critical. While
cost savings from privatization have frequently proven
ephemeral, inter-municipal cooperation has been a
relatively understudied reform. We analyse the literature
on cost savings under cooperation and find that savings
are dependent on (1) the cost structure of public
services, particularly those related to scale and density
economies and externalities, (2) the structure of local
government (size, metropolitan location, powers granted
by the nation or regional state), and (3) the governance
framework at the local/regional level where cooperation
varies from informal to formal. European studies give
more emphasis to cost savings, while US studies focus on
coordination concerns arising from the higher degree of
devolution in the US local government system. Reproduced.
2201

Cochrane, Robyn
Community visioning: the role of traditional and online
public participation in local government.
Asia Pacific Journal of Public Administration, 37(1),
2015(Mar): p.18-32.

Public participation is increasingly becoming an
expectation and is often mandated in government policy
and planning processes around the world. However,
eliciting public participation in large-scale community
visioning is fraught with challenges as public officials
navigate the abstract nature of visioning, the abundance
of public participation approaches, and the emerging Web
2.0 services and technologies. In response, this article
outlines an approach used by a local government authority
in Australia for its community visioning initiative
entitled Living Kingston 2035. The use of extensive
communication and promotion channels, coupled with
traditional and online participation approaches, has
delivered broad public participation. It has also
resulted in an endorsed long-term vision, a suite of
publicly accessible research reports, and a community
knowledge database to guide future plans and decisions
for the municipality. - Reproduced.
2202

Darayeesaho, Khomainee and Rani, Dr. Midatala
Evolution of local governance in Thailand.
South Asian Journal of Socio-Political Studies, 15(2),
2015(Jan-Jun): p.22-25.

2203

Goodman, Doug, French, P. Edward and Battaglio, R. Paul,
Jr.
Determinants of local government workforce planning.
American Review of Public Administration, 45(2), 2015(M
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ar): p.135-152.
2204

Hickey, Andrew, Reynolds, Paul and McDonald, Lisa
Understanding community to engage community: the use of
qualitative in local government community engagement.
Asia Pacific Journal of Public Administration, 37(1),
2015(Mar): p.4-17.

Local government departments charged with the
responsibility of engaging with their communities require
a codified evidence base for designing and delivering
engagement initiatives. This is vital if the engagement
initiative is to take effective account of the often
multifarious and divergent needs that present within the
community. This was the case for the Community
Development and Facilities Branch of the Toowoomba
Regional Council in Queensland, which in partnership with
social researchers based in an Australian regional
university set about developing a sequenced professional
development programme that up-skilled council staff in
field-based qualitative research approaches. This article
addresses findings from this collaboration, as well as
detailing more broadly the role qualitative social
research might play in local government community
engagement practice. Core concerns are how the views,
perceptions, beliefs and attitudes of a community might
be gathered through qualitative social research and the
ways in which this might inform engagement initiatives. Reproduced.
2205

Kats, Alex, Martin, John and Zivkovic, Angela
Future- proofing local government: strategies to address
language, literacy and numeracy skills in the sector's
workforce.
Asia Pacific Journal of Public Administration, 37(1),
2015(Mar): p.56-67.

The Future-Proofing Local Government: National Workforce
Strategy 2013-2020, prepared and released in 2013 by
Local Government Managers Australia on behalf of the
Australian Centre of Excellence for Local Government, is
designed to ensure that the local government sector moves
towards a more sustainable workforce through effective
attraction, retention and development programmes. One of
the areas identified in the Strategy requiring further
development and capacity building is that of language,
literacy and numeracy (LLN) skills, which is a
significant concern not just for the local government
sector, but for the entire Australian workforce, as
identified in the Industry Skills CouncilsÆ 2011 report:
No More Excuses. In response to the Strategy and the
initiatives of local governments, this article addresses
LLN implementation developments, as well as factors that
could encourage councils without a LLN programme to
develop and implement one. The discussion draws on survey
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research based on a planned behaviour or reasoned action
approach (Ajzen, 2006; Fishbein & Ajzen, 2010) into
council intentions concerning the development and
implementation of LLN programmes as reported by their
human resource managers. An aim is to assist councils by
ideally enabling them systematically to address a key
workforce issue as they seek to become more productive
and effective institutions. - Reproduced.
2206

Khongsatjaviwat, Darin and Routray, Jayant K.
Local government for rural development in Thailand .
International Journal of Rural Management, 11(1), 2015
(Apr): p.3-24.

2207

Lavarack, John and Ryan, Roberta
Cultural development and local government: analytical
frames, insights and observation.
Asia Pacific Journal of Public Administration, 37(1),
2015(Mar): p.44-55.

Over the last 50 years, local government in Australia has
increasingly been involved in cultural development as a
means of supporting community cohesion, wellbeing, sense
of identity, and economic development. The involvement
includes activities intended to elicit, express or
explore aspects of community life that lend themselves to
these goals, including arts practices that are generally
integral to the activities. The requirement of funding
bodies to evaluate the effectiveness of subsidised
programmes has led to a tendency to view the arts
instrumentally as a means to an end and thus to leave
discussion of the intrinsic value of the arts relatively
undeveloped or unresolved. In response, this article
argues for the use of various analytical frames for
evaluating cultural development and for the institutional
value of cultural development for local government and
its communities to be better recognised. Integrated
strategies are available for a systems view of cultural
development which can contribute to appropriate
governance approaches in local government. - Reproduced.
2208

Marques, Rui Cunha, Kortt, Michael A. and Dollery, Brian
Determining the optimal size of local government: the
case of Tasmanian councils.
Australian Journal of Public Administration, 74(2), 2015
(Jun): p.212-226.

2209

Martin, John
Resourcefulness opportunities and challenges in local
government: Australian perspectives.
Asia Pacific Journal of Public Administration, 37(1),
2015(Mar): p.1-3.

The special issue is introduced here by appreciating
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briefly the broad context in which local governments in
Australia are established and operate. Their diversity
but common significance are important features, with
numerous expectations and pressures from communities, the
market and the other levels of government constantly
being felt and requiring appropriate responses.
Accordingly, to survive as purposeful and meaningful
entities, they forever need to seize opportunities and
cope with challenges such as, and well beyond, those
addressed so pertinently in the following articles. Reproduced.
2210

Nelson, Kimberly L. and Svara, James H.
The roles of local government managers in theory and
practice: a centennial perspective.
Public Administration Review, 75(1), 2015(Jan-Feb):
p.49-61.

The standard narrative to explain the evolution of roles
filled by city managers suggests that managers originally
served as administrative technicians who carried out the
policy directives of city councils, but, over time, they
became more involved in policy advice and community
leadership. This article documents enduring involvement
in policy and the recent expansion of community
leadership, analyzing definitions of the manager's roles
offered by practitioners and scholars since the beginning
of the city manager profession 100 years ago. In
addition, measurements of the manager's role performance
at various points in time are examined, along with trends
in the preparation of managers and the context in which
they work. Ignoring the evidence that the policy role is
integral to professional management can lead to unfounded
questions about the legitimacy of city and county
managers and impairs our understanding of the councilmanager form of government and political administrative
relations. - Reproduced.
2211

Pandey, K.K.
City resource pool (CRP) for sustainable habitat in India
Administrator, 56(2), 2015(Jul): p.1-19.

2212

Ryan, Roberta and Hastings, Catherine
Missed opportunities for democratic engagement: the
adoption of community indicators in local government.
Asia Pacific Journal of Public Administration, 37(1),
2015(Mar): p.33-43.

Community indicators, as a framework for the measurement
of community wellbeing and progress established in
collaboration with the community itself, have more than
three decades of history in the United States. Although
community indicator projects developed in Australia from
the 1990s onwards, particularly by local governments,
they have primarily been used as a reporting tool rather
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than as an instrument for democratic engagement and
evidence-based policy development. In this article, an
analysis is provided of the range of approaches to
community indicators in Australia and the United States.
The argument is made for the use of community indicators
to enhance the democratic capacity of local government.
The aim is to stimulate discussion about the potential
benefits of community indicator projects for local
government in Australia and increase understanding of the
possible extent of their application. - Reproduced.
2213

Snow, Douglas, Gianakis, Gerasimos A. and Haughton,
Jonathan
The politics of local government stabilization funds.
Public Administration Review, 75(2), 2015(Mar-Apr):
p.304-314.

The adoption, maintenance, and prudent use of budgetary
stabilization funds are fundamental financial management
precepts, yet the variables that influence the size of
these funds are poorly understood. This article
contributes to the stabilization fund literature by
examining the extent to which variation in stabilization
fund balances across municipalities and over time can be
explained by a community's political culture and
financial management capacity. The balanced panel
research design includes archival data for 239
Massachusetts municipalities for each of 18 fiscal years.
Stabilization fund balances are lower in communities with
either an anti-tax or a pro-spending political culture.
Stabilization fund balances are higher in communities
that have the financial management capacity to accumulate
budget surpluses that can be made available for
appropriation to stabilization funds. Communities with
the open town meeting form of government also have higher
stabilization fund balances. - Reproduced.

MAJORITARIANISM
2214

Saeed, Sadia
Charlie hebdo affair and the spectre of majoritarianism.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(23), 2015(6 Jun):
p.37-41.

MALARIA
2215

Angadi, D.P.
An assessment of malarial prone area and incidence in
Mangalore city, Karnataka: a geographical study.
Indian Journal of Regional Science, 47(1), 2015: p.27-32.

MANAGEMENT
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2216

Srinivasan, M.S.
Integrating workforce diversity in global business: a
psycho- spiritual perspective.
Journal of Human Values, 21(1), 2015(Apr): p.1-10.
MANAGEMENT EDUCATION

2217

Culbertson, Satoris S. et al.
Contagious flow: antecedents and consequences of optimal
experience in the classroom.
Journal of Management Education, 39(3), 2015(Jun):
p.319-349.

2218

Inamete, Ufot B.
The academic discipline of management and the Bologna
process: the impacts on the United States in a
globalizing world.
Vision, 19(1), 2015(Mar): p.49-57.

MANAGERS
2219

Hartley,
Public
public
Public

Jean et al
value and political astuteness in the work of
managers: the art of the possible.
Administration, 93(1), 2015: p.195-211.

The public value framework, with its call for more
entrepreneurial activities by public managers, has
attracted concern and criticism about its implicit
breaching of the politics/administration dichotomy. This
article explores the role of political astuteness not
only in discerning and creating public value, but also in
enabling public managers to be sensitive to the
dichotomy. We employ a conceptual framework to identify
the skills of political astuteness, and then articulate
these in relation to identifying and generating public
value. Drawing on a survey of 1,012 public managers in
Australia, New Zealand, and the UK, and in-depth
interviews with 42 of them, we examine the perceptions
and capabilities of public managers in producing value
for the public while traversing the line (or zone)
between politics and administration. We conclude that
political astuteness is essential to both creating value
and maintaining allegiance to democratic principles. Reproduced.

MANPOWER
2220

Coile, Courtney, Duggan, Mark and Guo, Audrey
Veterans' labor force participation: what role does the
VA's disability compensation program play?
American Economic Review, 105(5), 2015(May): p.131-136.
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MANUFACTURING INDUSTRY
2221

2222

Goldar, Bishwanath
Growth in gross value added of Indian manufacturing: 2011
2012 series vs 2004-05 series.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(21), 2015(23 May):
p.10-13.
Goldar, Bishwanath
Productivity in Indian manufacturing (1999-2011):
accounting for imported materials input.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(35), 2015(29 Aug):
p.105-111.

2223

Jain, Hansa
Manufacturing growth and employment pattern in India
since 1990s.
Indian Journal of Industrial Relations, 50(3), 2015(Jan):
p.412-424.

2224

Nagaraj, R.
Growth in GVA of Indian manufacturing.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(24), 2015(13 Jun ):
p.117-120.

2225

Singh, Jagdeep and Singh, Harwinder
Performance enhancement of a manufacturing units of
northern India using continuous improvement strategiesa case study.
Productivity, 56(1), 2015(Apr-Jun): p.88-95.

MAOISMS
2226

Ismail, Feyzi and Shah, Alpa
Class struggle, the Maoists and the indigenous questions
in Nepal and India.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(35), 2015(29 Aug):
p.112-123.

MARKETS
2227

Sengupta, Kaustubh Mani
Bazaars, landlords and the company government in late
eighteenth- century Calcutta.
Indian Economic and Social History Review, 52(2), 2015
(Apr-Jun): p.121-146.

MARRIAGE
2228

Ahlawat, Neerja
Marriage norms, personal choices, and social sanctions in
Haryana.
Sociological Bulletin, 64(1), 2015(Jan-Apr): p.91-103.
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2229

Gupta, Krishnendu and Asksari, Hasan
Child marriage of girls: a violation to health in Malda
district, West Bengal.
Indian Journal of Regional Science, 47(1), 2015: p.57-64.

2230

Srinivasan, Sharda
Between daughter deficit and development deficit:
situation of unmarried men in a South Indian community.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(38), 2015(19 Sep):
p.61-70.

MARXISM
2231

Brunger, Jeremy
Marx's doctrine of use value compared with Mill's
theoretic Utilitarianism.
Journal of Human Values, 21(1), 2015(Apr): p.48-50.

MASS MEDIA
2232

Smarika Kumar
Media ownership and the marketplace of ideas .
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(22), 2015(30 May):
p.20-23.

2233

Smarika Kumar,
Media ownership and the marketplace of ideas.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(22), 2015(30 May):
p.20-23.

2234

Tapsell, Ross
The media freedom movement in Malaysia and the electoral
authoritarian regime.
Journal of Contemporary Asia, 43(4), 2013(Nov):
p.613-635.

2235

Weiss, Meredith L.
Parsing the power of "New Media" in Malaysia.
Journal of Contemporary Asia, 43(4), 2013(Nov): p.591-612

MATERNAL AND CHILD HEALTH
2236

Verma, C.S.
Barriers in utilization of maternal health care services
by rural women of Uttar Pradesh: a case study of district
Lakhimpur Kheri.
Journal of Social and Economic Studies, 23(2), 2013(JulDec): p.67-78.

MEDICAL EDUCATION
2237

Krishna Kumar
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Understanding Vyapam.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(33), 2015(15 Aug):
p.32-35.

The Vyapam scam of Madhya Pradesh is not the familiar
story of exam cheating. It is about the mutation of exam
cheating into a service industry facilitated by the
State. Understanding it requires a look at the political
economy of a hollowed-out system of education. The scam
found a congenial climate in the sociopolitical reality
of Madhya Pradesh. - Reproduced.

MEDICAL PERSONNEL
2238

Sharma, Sakshi and Parmar, Jai Singh
Social support and its relationship of work life balancea study of medical professionals in government hospitals
of Himachal Pradesh.
Productivity, 56(1), 2015(Apr-Jun): p.56-66.

MEDICAL PROFESSION
2239

McGivern, Gerry et al.
Hybrid manager- professionals' identity work: the
maintenance and hybridization of medical professionalism
in managerial contexts.
Public Administration, 93(2), 2015: p.412-432.

MENTOR
2240

Srivastava, Sushmita and Amandeep
Antecedents and consequences of mentor - mentee fit in
mentoring relationship - an exploratory conceptual study.
Indian Journal of Training and Development, 45(1), 2015
(Jan-Mar): p.1-10.

MIDDLE CLASS
2241

Chatterjee, Anasua
Muslim middle class and the 'ghetto'.
Seminar, 672, 2015(Aug): p.65-68.

MIGRANT WORKERS
2242

Sanjukta, Das and Seth, Rinky
Exclusive and exploitation of migrant workers in brickkilns: a micro study of a backward region in Odisha.
Journal of Social and Economic Development, 16(2), 2014
(Jul-Dec): p.290-321.
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MIGRANTS
2243

Tripathy, Ratnakar
Strategic lives: when the Indian knowledge migrant
returns home.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(24), 2015(13 Jun ):
p.81-89.

MIGRATION
2244

Tez Bahadur, Rana Sonia
Migration, ethnicity and displaced identity: implication
of India's open border policy with the Himalayan states
on Indian Nepalis.
South Asian Journal of Socio-Political Studies, 15(2),
2015(Jan-Jun): p.73-77.

MIGRATION LAW
2245

Campbell, David
catgate and the challenge to parliamentary sovereignty in
immigration law.
Public Law, 3, 2015(Jul): p.426-439.

MINIMUM WAGE
2246

Ravindranath, Divya and Siegel, Sarah
Low wages and fast food.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(18), 2015(2 May):
p.18-21.

MINING
2247

Basu, Rahul
Catastrophic failure of public trust in mining : case
study of Goa.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(38), 2015(19 Sep):
p.44-51.

MINORITY GROUPS
2248

Black, Sandra E., Cortes, Kalena E. and Lincove, Jane
Arnold
Academic undermatching of high- achieving minority
students: evidence from race- neutral and admissions
policies.
American Economic Review, 105(5), 2015(May): p.604-610.

2249

Dayal, John
Minorities under PM Modi: a landscape scarred with hate,
violence impunity.
Mainstream, 53(23), 2015(May): p.13-19.
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MONARCHY
2250

Unaldi, Serhat
Working towards the monarchy and its discontents: antiroyal graffiti in downtown Bangkok.
Journal of Contemporary Asia, 44(3), 2014(Aug):
p.377-403.

MONETARY POLICY
2251

Ghosh, Saibal and Rakesh kumar
Monetary policy and informal finance.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(24), 2015(13 Jun ):
p.18-20.

MONEY
2252

Kumar, Lakshmi and Dutta, Swati
Role of mobile money in replacing cash: a study among
migrant workers in South India.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(28), 2015(11 Jul):
p.39-47.

MORAL CONCEPTS
2253

Goyal, Yugank
Death of a Discipline: locating heterodoxy in law.
Journal of the Indian Law Institute, 56(4), 2014(Oct-D
ec): p.493-522.

MOTIVATION
2254

Bhan, Prateek Chandra
How to attract and motivate pro-socially motivated
workers in the delivery of public services.
Journal of Development Management and Communication, 2
(2), 2015(Apr- Jun): p.223-230.

2255

Moynihan, Donald P., Deleire, Thomas and Enami, Kohei
A life worth living: evidence on the relationship between
pro-social values and happiness.
American Review of Public Administration, 45(3), 2015(M
ay): p.311-326.

Employees with a desire to help others provide benefits
to their organization, clients, and fellow workers, but
what do they get in return? We argue that the prosocial
desire to help others is a basic human goal that matters
to an individual's happiness. We employ both longitudinal
and cross-sectional data to demonstrate that work-related
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prosocial motivation is associated with higher subjective
well-being, both in terms of current happiness and life
satisfaction later in life. Cross-sectional data also
suggest that perceived social impact (the belief that
one's job is making a difference) is even more important
for happiness than the prosocial desire to help. The
results show that the relationship between prosocial
motivation and happiness is not limited to government
employees, suggesting that in this aspect of altruistic
behavior, public and private employees are not so
different. - Reproduced.
NATION BUILDING
2256

Kant, Amitabh
Nation building initiatives: transforming India into a
global manufacturing hub .
Yojana, 59, 2015(Mar): p.18-22.

NATIONAL IDENTITY
2257

Khera, Reetika
UID: from inclusion to exclusion.
Seminar, 672, 2015(Aug): p.78-81.

NATIONALISM
2258

Parobo, Parag D.
Tristao Braganca Cunha and nationalism in colonial Goa:
mediating difference and essentialising nationhood.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(31), 2015(1 Aug):
P.61-68.

2259

Sharma, Navneet, Nair, Pradeep and Harikrishan B.
The Akhand Hindu Rashtra: micro world macro nationalism.
Mainstream, 53(28), 2015(4 Jul): p.21-25.

NATIONALITY
2260

Holliday, Ian
Addressing Myanmar's citizenship crisis.
Journal of Contemporary Asia, 44(3), 2014(Aug):
p.404-421.

NEHRU, JAWAHARLAL
2261

Chakravartty, Sumit
Nehru's struggle for secularism.
Mainstream, 53(23), 2015(May): p.28-30.

2262

Chishti, Anees
Nehru's scientific attitude.
Mainstream, 53(23), 2015(May): p.24-26.
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2263

Dhamija, Urvashi
Nehru's chairmanship of Allahabad's municipality, 19251927: its relevance for Delhi's governance.
Mainstream, 53(23), 2015(May): p.26-27.

NOISE POLLUTION
2264

Honarmand, M. and Mousavi, S.M.
Modeling and simulations of road traffic noise using
artificial neural network and regression.
Journal of Environmental Science and Engineering, 56(1),
2014(Jan): p.1-6.
NONGOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATIONS

2265

Kim, Youngwan and Nunnenkamp, Peter
Does it pay for US- based NGOs to go to war? empirical
evidence for Afghanistan and Iraq.
Development and Change, 46(3), 2015(May): p.387-414.

2266

Schnable, Allison
New American relief and development organizations:
voluntarizing global aid.
Social Problems, 62(2), 2015(May): p.309-329.

NONPROFIT ORGANIZATIONS
2267

Farmer, Jayce L.
County- nonprofit service arrangements: the roles of
federal and state fiscal involvement.
Publius: the Journal of Federalism, 45(1), 2015(Winter):
p.117-138.

This study examines the effects of federal and state
financial transfers on county nonprofit relationships. An
assessment of production choices for 122 U.S. counties
reveals that federal transfers to county governments
stimulate county nonprofit relationships and promote
arrangements based upon collaboration. Supporting
evidence shows these effects to be more prevalent in
areas with lower population density. Meanwhile, state
transfers influence choices for less collaborative
arrangements among more urbanized areas. The findings
provide important insight regarding county nonprofit
relationships within the face of fiscal federalism. The
author demonstrates that the fiscal instruments of
centralized governments play an important role in choices
for decentralized units to engage in collaborative
arrangements with nonprofits. - Reproduced.
2268

Kim, Seok Eun and Kim, You Hyun
Measuring the growth of the nonprofit sector: a
longitudinal analysis.
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Public Administration Review, 75(2), 2015(Mar-Apr):
p.242-251.

Scholars have examined the effects of various
environmental factors on the nonprofit sector to
elucidate the role of nonprofits in modern society.
However, researchers report a paucity of information on
nonprofit growth using longitudinal data, especially
outside the United States. This article analyzes 40 years
of political, economic, and socio-demographic data in
South Korea to test theories of nonprofit growth and to
determine whether the concepts and theories developed for
Western societies can be successfully applied in South
Korea. The results show that demand- and supply-side
economic theories account for variations in nonprofit
growth, but the existing socioeconomic explanations fail
to recognize the political influences on nonprofit
development. Nonprofit organizations have emerged from
social and economic necessity but have also been nurtured
within a political framework. - Reproduced.
2269

Skelcher, Chris and Smith, Steven Rathgeb
Theorizing hybridity: institutional logics, complex
organizations, and actor identities: the case of
nonprofits.
Public Administration, 93(2), 2015: p.433-448.

We propose a novel approach to theorizing hybridity in
public and nonprofit organizations. The concept of
hybridity is widely used to describe organizational
responses to changes in governance, but the literature
seldom explains how hybrids arise or what forms they
take. Transaction cost and organizational design
literatures offer some solutions, but lack a theory of
agency. We use the institutional logics approach to
theorize hybrids as entities that face a plurality of
normative frames. Logics provide symbolic and material
elements that structure organizational legitimacy and
actor identities. Contradictions between institutional
logics offer space for them to be elaborated and
creatively reconstructed by situated agents. We propose
five types of organizational hybridity û segmented,
segregated, assimilated, blended, and blocked. Each type
is theoretically derived from empirically observed
variations in organizational responses to institutional
plurality. We develop propositions to show how our
approach to hybridity adds value to academic and policymaker audiences. - Reproduced.
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occupational stress and turnover intentions - an
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Indian Journal of Training and Development, 45(1), 2015
(Jan-Mar): p.41-48.
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(Jun): p.128-141.

2278

Baric, Debasis, Agrawal, Tushar and Desai, Sonalde
After the dividend: caring for a greying India (Notes).
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(24), 2015(13 Jun ):
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Journal of Management Education, 39(3), 2015(Jun):
p.350-371.
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International Journal of Rural Management, 11(1), 2015
(Apr): p.40-59.
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Santhosh, V.A.
A study on the impact of workplace commuting on
citizenship behaviour of employees working with public
and private sector organizations.
Vision, 19(1), 2015(Mar): p.13-24.
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Clark, Patrina M.
Bringing meaningful change to performance management.
Public Manager, 44(1), 2015(Spring): p.30-31.
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Public Manager, 44(1), 2015(Spring): p.32-34.
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Transformational change takes time and effort.
Public Manager, 44(1), 2015(Spring): p.27-29.

2288

Green, Robert A., Jr., Barford, Ian and Smith, Michael
Continuous change calls for continuous improvement .
Public Manager, 44(1), 2015(Spring): p.61-63.
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McFarland, Walter
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Public Manager, 44(1), 2015(Spring): p.37-39.
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Why do so many organizational change efforts fail?
Public Manager, 44(1), 2015(Spring): p.35-36.
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Winchell, T.E., Sr.
Mechanics of federal restructuring.
Public Manager, 44(1), 2015(Spring): p.53-55
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Butchard, William and D'Amico, Robert
Alone together: why " incentivization" fails as an
account of institutional fact.
Philosophy of Social Sciences, 45(3), 2015(Jun):
p.315-330.

2293

Dhar, Upinder et al
Corporate soul (a perceptual analysis of Indian
population).
Indian Journal of Training and Development, 45(1), 2015
(Jan-Mar): p.76-84.

2294

Pandla, Kapil and Sharma, Manisha
Relation between perceived organisational support and
counterproductive workplace behaviour: moderating role of
corporate social performance.
Indian Journal of Training and Development, 45(1), 2015
(Jan-Mar): p.29-35.
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Rho, Eunju, Yun, Taesik and Lee, Kangbok
Does organizational image matter? image, identification,
and employee behaviors in public and nonprofit
organizations.
Public Administration Review, 75(3), 2015(May-Jun):
p.421-430.

Organizational image, identity, and identification are
powerful concepts in terms of understanding members
behaviors and beliefs. In particular, the term image has
frequently been used to describe the overall impression
of the organization, but most scholars have only focused
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on organizational image as it is perceived by external
audiences. However, organizational image as perceived by
members within an organization is critical for
determining its impact on individual employees
motivation, work behaviors, and further performance at
work. This article explores the roles of organizational
image and identification in explaining organizational
behaviors extra-role behavior and absenteeism in public
and nonprofit organizations. A series of seemingly
unrelated regressions were used to analyze survey data
from 1,220 respondents. Results show that organizational
image is positively related to employee identification,
and identification has a significant influence on
promoting extra-role behavior and lowering employee
absenteeism. - Reproduced.
2296

Weik, Elke
A return to the enduring features of institutions: a
process ontology of reproduction and endurance.
Philosophy of Social Sciences, 45(3), 2015(Jun):
p.291-314.

PANCHAYAT
2297

Rajni Kumari
Devolution of power and participation at panchayat raj
institutions: a special reference to Shri Mani Shankar
Aiyar committe report.
Indian Journal of Public Administration, 61(1), 2015(JanMar): p.177-190.

Panchayat Raj Institutions (PRIs) in India have been
given the Constitutional status under the 73rd amendment
to the Constitution in 1992. Since then better
functioning of this institution is one of the most
important consequences for this mechanism of democratic
devolution of the powers which this institution was made
for. Under this imperative, the Government of India has
established number of specialised committees to submit
recommendations for proper functioning of PRIs in the
country. One of such efforts is the formation of the Mani
Shankar Aiyar Committee. This article reviews the
recommendations made by the Committee for better
functioning of the PRIs in India. Since the article has
been written with special reference to the committee, it
does not carry much wider survey of the literature. The
Committee has done an intensive study containing four
volumes, about various aspects of the PRIs. This article,
however, analyses only one aspect, i.e., the section on
devolution of powers in PRIs. - Reproduced.
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Thottunkel, Alex K. and Kuppathanath, Sibi Varghese
Information communication technology based reforms in
office procedure with reference to the Gram panchayats of
Kerala.
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Indian Journal of Public Administration, 61(1), 2015(JanMar): p.83-93.

The beneficial impact of computerisation is felt in all
the: tasks that contribute to the process of decision
making in the panchayats. Computerisation is not only
benefiting the administration and the citizens but is
also improving the democratisation of the decision making
process. Panchayats, the grassroots democratic
institutions, provide a range of services varying from
public works to welfare and development programmes. In
the operational perspective behind every service
deliverable exists a process of decision making. For the
analysis and synthesis of information suitable enough to
make a valid decision, information has to flow through a
sequence of steps for its verification, validation and
authorisation. - Reproduced. .
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Thottunkel, Alex. K. and Kuppathanath, Sibi Varghese
Innovations in service delivery with information
technology: a study based on reform in Kerala panchayats.
South Asian Journal of Socio-Political Studies, 15(2),
2015(Jan-Jun): p.70-72.
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Mainstream, 53(24), 2015(6 Jun): p.25-26.

PART TIME EMPLOYMENT
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Montero, Rodrigo and Rau, Tomas
Part- time works, job satisfaction and well- being:
evidence from a developing OECD country.
Journal of Development Studies, 51(4), 2015(Apr):
p.370-385.

PARTICIPATORY DEVELOPMENT
2307

Nayak, Sanatan
Inclusive Growth and participatory approach: extent,
implementation and accumulation of benefits.
Journal of Social and Economic Studies, 23(2), 2013(JulDec): p.79-91.
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Richardson, Tanya
On the limits of liberalism in participatory
environmental governance: conflict and conversation in
UKraine's Denube delta.
Development and Change, 46(3), 2015(May): p.415-441.

2309

Vinayak, Nipun
Inclusive cities and participative development: a case
for discussion.
Administrator, 56(2), 2015(Jul): p.67-72.

PARTNERSHIPS
2310

Koski, Chris
Does a partnership need partners? assessing partnerships
for critical infrastructure protection.
American Review of Public Administration, 45(3), 2015(M
ay): p.327-342.

The Department of Homeland Security (DHS) has used a
partnership planning model of implementation to address
the protection of critical infrastructure and key
resources (CIKR). The partnership relies upon existing
regulators and operators to secure CIKR with little
ability of DHS to compel action. Instead, the Department
of Homeland Security acts to define and draw attention to
tasks related critical infrastructure protection. This
article analyzes Government Accountability Office reports
to characterize variations in success of the partnership
by assessing the extent to which DHS has addressed key
components of partnership planning: creating a structure
that encourages collaboration, establishing trust across
partners, monitoring partners performance, attending to
differences in partners organizational culture,
identifying and leveraging existing relationships among
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partners, and instilling a sense of a common mission in
the partnership. The findings underscore the limitations
of partnership approaches in addressing complex problems
that lack strong leadership and clear policy goals. Reproduced.

PEACE EDUCATION
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Sharma, Darshana
Peace education: making the world more peaceful.
University News, 53(21), 2015(25 May): p.3-6,19.

PENAL SANCTIONS
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Joshi, Manoj
Why Yakub Memon should not be hanged.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(30), 2015(25 Jul):
p.30-31.
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Patnaik, Nishad
On the question of capital punishment.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(32), 2015(8 Aug):
p.55-61.
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Sundaram, P. Madhava Soma and Sasikumar, J.
Prisons, punishments and penalty: a situational analysis
of need of new techniques and practices in correction in
India .
Indian Police Journal, 61(4), 2014(Oct-Dec): p.125-146.

PENSIONS
2315

Juarez, Laura and Pfutze, Tobias
The effects of a noncontributory pension program on labor
force participation: the case of a 70 y Mas inMexico.
Economic Development and Cultural Change, 63(4), 2015(J
ul): p.685-713.

PERFORMANCE APPRAISAL
2316

Belle, Nicola
Performance- related pay and the crowding out of
motivation in the public sector: a randomized field
experiment .
Public Administration Review, 75(2), 2015(Mar-Apr):
p.230-241.

This article advances our understanding of the effects of
monetary rewards on public employee performance and of
the contingencies that may moderate these effects. In a
randomized control-group experiment with nurses working
at a local health authority in Italy, performance-related
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pay (PRP) had a larger effect on task performance when
the rewards were kept secret than when they were
disclosed. The negative interaction between PRP and
visibility was stronger among participants who were
exposed to direct contact with a beneficiary of their
efforts, which heightened their perception of making a
positive difference in other people's lives. These
results are consistent with theoretical predictions that
monetary incentives for activities with a prosocial
impact may crowd out employee image motivation. There
were no crowding-out effects when a symbolic reward was
substituted for the monetary incentive. - Reproduced.
2317

Charbonneau, Etienne and Bellavance, Francois
Performance management in a benchmarking regime: Quebec's
municipal management indicators.
Canadian Public Administration, 58(1), 2015(Mar):
p.110-137.

2318

Gao, Jie
Performance measurement and management in the public
sector: some lessons from research evidence.
Public Administration and Development, 35(2), 2015(May):
p.86-96.
During the past decade, there has been an explosion in
the literature on performance-oriented reforms around the
globe. What are the major topics discussed in this
literature? What can scholars and practitioners learn
from it? This study provides an overview of the major
themes, strategies, challenges, and outcomes of
performance measurement and management reforms by
reviewing the literature produced during this period. It
shows that useful strategies and tools have been
developed for public sector organizational performance
improvement. Apart from continuing efforts to examine the
role of measurement per se, there has been a shift in
focus from performance measurement to performance
management in this literature. Nevertheless, research
evidence from both developed and developing countries
shows that most reforms achieve only mixed results, with
both costs and gains and with daunting challenges, such
as gaming, remaining. The paper concludes by discussing
issues that deserve attention from future research. Reproduced.
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Explaining the use of performance information by public
managers: a planned- behavior approach.
American Review of Public Administration, 45(2), 2015(M
ar): p.201-215.
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This article examines the use of performance information
by public managers. It reviews literature on the impact
of attitudes and social norm and puts forward a
psychological-cognitive model based on the theory of
planned behavior. The article finds support for this
model emphasizing that performance data use is a goaldirected, reasoned action. Another critical result is
that managers who consciously intend to use performance
data also make sure that the data in their division are
of good quality which, in turn, fosters information use.
These findings indicate that in addition to
organizational routines cognitive factors are promising
starting points for interventions to foster managers data
use. The article is based on survey data from German
cities. - Reproduced.
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Various public administration jobs are described as
impossible, meaning that they have an unpopular or
illegitimate client base, stakeholders have conflicting
values, and leaders and their agency's mission are
continually questioned. Although this framework is widely
used, it has also become overgeneralized. The authors
propose three theoretical extensions to understanding
impossible jobs based on findings from a three-year
multimethod study of riot policing. First, a distinction
can be drawn between impossible jobs and impossible
tasks. Second, the relationship between impossible jobs
and street-level bureaucracy is clarified; the case of
riot police shows that some street-level bureaucrats face
impossible tasks. Third, the authors show that the
conceptualization of the client base has been overly
static in some situations, the client base fractures, or
grows rapidly, and legitimacy can change in real time. Reproduced.
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Decentralization and political corruption: disaggregating
regional authority .
Publius: the Journal of Federalism, 45(1), 2015(Winter): p.24-50.

In this article, we argue that countries with strong
regional self-rule offer more incentives and
opportunities to form networks of local collusion leading
to higher corruption levels. In contrast, shared rule
allows for more oversight on the national level which
reduces political corruption. Using a recent dataset on
regional authority, we test our hypotheses on a sample of
up to thirty-six countries between 1984 and 2006 and find
robust empirical support for the predicted contrasting
effects of regional authority: Self-rule enhances and
shared rule limits political corruption. - Reproduced.
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The article critically analyses the role of women selfhelp groups (WSHGs) in alleviating poverty and empowering
the tribal women in Kalahandi district of Odisha based on
the field findings, ground realities and observations. It
also documents the best practices of the NGOs and other
self-help promoting institutions (SHPIs) in social
mobilisation and poverty alleviation. The study shows
that intensity of social capital (in the form of trust
relating to credit and savings activities) is more among
the SHGs which are homogeneous in nature (i.e. SHGs
comprising of all Kondh/ST women members); whereas social
capital is on the decline among the mixed and/or diverse
groups in the sample villages (for example SHGs
consisting of both ST and SC and male and female
members). The empirical findings of the study show that
the group savings of the various WSHGs promoted by the
NGOs and SHPIs (namely, Parivartan, Gram Vikas, Antodaya
and Sahabhagi Vikas Abhiyan, ICDS and Watershed
Department, Government of Odisha) in Thuamul Rampur block
of Kalahandi have increased gradually; and also shows
that after SHG intervention, dependency of the tribal
villagers on the local money lenders for loan have
declined significantly. - Reproduced.
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Economic and Political Weekly, 50(38), 2015(19 Sep):
p.13-16.

2372

Santiago, Anna Maria
Fifty years later: from a war on poverty to a war on the
poor.
Social Problems, 62(1), 2015(Feb): p.2-14.

2373

Shaffer, Paul
Two concept of causation: implication for poverty.
Development and Change, 46(1), 2015(Jan): p.148-166.

2374

Solinger, Dorothy J.
Social assistance under capitalist authoritarian rule:
two management models in Chinese municipalities.
Journal of Contemporary Asia, 44(3), 2014(Aug):
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p.500-520.

POWER INDUSTRY
2375

Yadav, Surender Singh
Indian power of sector: emerging opportunities and
challenges.
Indian Journal of Economics, 95(379), 2015(Apr):
p.685-700.

PRIMARY SCHOOLS
2376

Vasavi, A.R.
Culture and life of government elementary schools.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(33), 2015(15 Aug): p.
36-50.

PRIME MINISTERS
2377

Bennister, Mark and Heffernan, Richard
The limits to prime ministerial autonomy: Cameron and the
constraints of coalition.
Parliamentary Affairs, 68(1), 2015(Jan): p.25-41.
PRIME MINISTERS

2378

Das Gupta, Barun
Modi's one year as Prime Minister.
Mainstream, 53(23), 2015(May): p.9-11.

PRIVATE SECTOR
2379

Rajakumar, J. Dennis
Private corporate sector in new NAS series: need for a
fresh look (economic notes).
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(29), 2015(18 Jul):
p.149-153.

2380

Subba Rao, K.G.K.
Mystery of private corporate sector saving (notes).
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(22), 2015(30 May):
p.158-162.

PROJECT MANAGEMENT
2381

McManus, John
Creating transformation in project management- a point of
view.
Management Services, 59(1), 2015(Spring): p.20-24.

PROTEST MOVEMENTS
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2382

Biggs, Michael and Andrews, Kenneth T.
Protest campaigns and movement success: desegregating the
U.S. South in the early 1960s.
American Sociological Review, 80(2), 2015(Apr):
p.416-443.

PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION
2383

Balla, Steven J.
The impact of network management and complexity on multilevel coordination on agency regulations.
Public Administration, 93(2), 2015: p.506-523.

In order to meet the challenges of an increasingly
fragmented public sector and severe wicked problems,
network structures have become an important part of
contemporary public administration. Thus, managing
networks is a central concern for public managers. The
article focuses on networks being established in Norway
in accordance with the EU Water Framework Directive. The
mandatory networks consist of actors representing
different levels of government and several policy
sectors, having highly asymmetric interests,
interdependencies, and power relations. Based on
comprehensive survey material, the article illuminates
how the important role of network management on multilevel coordination is conditioned by complexity. Rather
surprisingly, the more complex networks score better on
coordination, and the most promising management strategy
seems to depend upon institutional complexity. Direct and
connecting strategies seem to be required in the most
complex settings, while in less complex settings,
indirect facilitative strategies are more effective to
achieve coordination. - Reproduced.
2384

Blair, Dhan G.
Change in the federal government is coming- are you
prepared.
Public Manager, 44(1), 2015(Spring): p.25-26.

2385

Clark, Alistair
Public administration and the integrity of the electoral
process in British elections.
Public Administration, 93(1), 2015: p.86-102.

Although Britain has often been held up as being a model
of electoral integrity, recent controversies have
suggested that this perception may not be wholly
justified. This article explores overall standards of
electoral administration across Britain, utilizing
performance reporting data for returning officers in the
2010 general election to outline a comprehensive measure
for the integrity of the administration of the electoral
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process. Discussion begins by outlining the question of
electoral integrity and, most importantly, the issue of
electoral administration. The second section considers
recent British controversies, while also outlining steps
taken to monitor the performance of electoral
administrators. The third section introduces the
performance standards and the index of electoral
integrity developed from these, while the fourth section
presents an analysis. The article concludes with
discussion of the challenges facing electoral
administrators, and highlights the utility of an index of
electoral integrity in helping electoral professionals
address these challenges. - Reproduced.
2386

Denis, Jean- Louis, Ferlie, Ewan and Gestel, Nicolette Van
Understanding hybridity in public organizations.
Public Administration, 93(2), 2015: p.273-289.

This article explores and extends the concept of
hybridity to understand current changes in public
services organizations, notably as seen from an
organizational studies perspective. The notion of
hybridity has become more important, given that the
public sector increasingly blurs with other sectors and
more social actors. Previous reliance on the use of ideal
types in characterizing public services reforms has
masked expanding heterogeneity. We here move beyond the
(i) conventional focus on structural hybridity to
consider (ii) institutional dynamics, (iii) social
interactions, and (iv) new identities and roles in public
services. Based on these four dimensions of hybridity, we
review alternative theoretical frameworks. We suggest
that bringing together work from the neighbouring
disciplines of public administration and organization
studies may improve our understanding of public services
hybridity and outline a future research agenda. Reproduced.
2387

Dommett, Katharine and Flinders, Matthew
The centre strikes back: meta- governance, delegation,
and the core executive in the United Kingdom, 2010-14.
Public Administration, 93(1), 2015: p.1-16.

A growing literature on agencification,
quangocratization, and the autonomization of the state
has highlighted a coordination dilemma in contemporary
public governance whereby governments rely on delegated
governance but are frustrated by the lack of control that
arises from such structures. In the run-up to the 2010
General Election in the United Kingdom this coordination
dilemma was prominent as the capacity of the Cabinet
Office to exert control over arm's-length bodies, either
directly or indirectly, received intense criticism. This
article presents the findings of the first detailed
research project to examine the subsequent Coalition
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Government's approach to this dilemma. It argues that in
relation to the governance of public bodies, the role and
capacity of the Cabinet Office has been transformed. In
mapping this development the article explores the
implications of the centre striking back in the context
of post-New Public Management reforms. - Reproduced.
2388

Durant, Robert F.
Whither power in public administration? attainment,
dissipation, and loss.
Public Administration Review, 75(2), 2015(Mar-Apr):
p.206-218.

Norton Long's 1949 essay, Power and Administration, has a
complicated legacy. First, analysis reveals both support
for and important refinements of Long's arguments since
the article's publication. Second, Long's claim has
proven problematic that competition among agencies for
power would bring more coordination and a cross-agency
sense of purpose to the federal government. Third, the
bureaucratic pluralism that he explained and defended
produced special interest biases that were off-putting to
large segments of citizens and thus helped create an
unsupportive political environment for needed capacity
building in the federal government. Fourth, by not
considering how institutions coevolve, Long failed to
warn that horizontal power building by individual
agencies would provoke efforts by elected officials to
enhance their control over bureaucracy in ways that, over
time, diminished their collective sources of power.
Finally, much remains to be done before what Long called
a realistic science of administration incorporating the
budgeting of power exists in public administration. Reproduced.
2389

Eckerd, Adam and Heidelberg, Roy L.
Public incentives, market motivation, and contaminated
properties: new public management and Brownfield
liability reform.
Public Administration Review, 75(2), 2015(Mar-Apr):
p.252-261.

Brownfields pose challenges to both communities and
policy makers. Public funds are insufficient to remediate
these contaminated sites, but, given the uncertainty of
contamination and the complexity of liability, private
interests are reluctant to become involved for fear of
future litigation. From a New Public Management
perspective, market incentives can be used to encourage
private sector remediation of sites. However, this change
implies a shift in administrative function from
regulation to getting the incentives right. In this
research, the authors investigate whether state and
federal reforms aimed at increasing private sector
involvement have actually done so, and they consider the
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implications for other goals of brownfield remediation,
such as providing economic development assistance in
communities where such change is needed. Findings show
that developers respond to insurance and tax incentives,
but the authors question whether public incentives are
making unattractive redevelopment opportunities worth
investing in or simply making profitable redevelopment
opportunities more profitable. - Reproduced.
2390

Gerrits, Lasse and Marks, Peter
How the complexity sciences can inform public
administration: an assessment (book review essay).
Public Administration, 93(2), 2015: p.539-546.

2391

Harding, Stephen
Assessing the past and promise of the federal employee
viewpoint survey for public management research: a
research synthesis.
Public Administration Review, 75(3), 2015(May-Jun):
p.382-394.

Since 2002, the U.S. Office of Personnel Management has
used the Federal Employee Viewpoint Survey (FEVS) to
monitor efforts by federal executive agencies to manage
human capital. Public management researchers have used
FEVS data to produce dozens of peer-reviewed publications
on a range of topics of interest to policy makers,
practitioners, and academics. Despite the proliferation
of these empirical studies, the field of public
management until now has lacked a critical assessment of
the FEVS and of how researchers have used the data. In
this article, the authors discuss the strengths of the
FEVS and the opportunities this survey has created for
public management researchers. Despite important
contributions made to the literature using the data,
there are weaknesses in the content, design, and
implementation of the FEVS. The authors offer a set of
recommendations for refining the survey and its
implementation with the aim of improving the quality and
value of the data. In doing so, they hope to foster a
dialogue between public management researchers and the
Office of Personnel Management on the future of the FEVS
and to forge a stronger link between these two
communities. - Reproduced.
2392

Ho, Alfred Tat-Kei and Im, Tobin
Challenges in building effective and competitive
government in developing countries: an institutional
logics perspective.
American Review of Public Administration, 45(3), 2015(M
ay): p.263-280.

For the past two decades, many developing countries have
begun to experiment with results-oriented reforms to make
their governments more competitive. However, very few
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studies explore the question of the applicability and
appropriateness of Western-oriented reforms in nonWestern contexts. Based on theories of new
institutionalism and institutional logics, this article
examines some of the organizational, cultural, and
political assumptions that are implicit in Western-styled
reforms; how they may conflict with the institutional
contexts of many developing countries; and how the
conflicts may impact reform strategies and results. The
article then recommends how future comparative research
can focus more on inter-institutional layering problems.
It also suggests a few hypotheses for future empirical
works that are interested in exploring further the
dynamics between institutional gap, implementation
strategies, and leadership characteristics of resultsoriented reforms. - Reproduced.
2393

Jilke, Sebastian, Meuleman, Bart and Walle, Steven Van De
We need to compare, but how? measurement equivalence in
comparative public administration.
Public Administration Review, 75(1), 2015(Jan-Feb):
p.36-48.

In addition to public administrations and public
managers, there is increasing interest in studying
citizens interactions with and views toward government
from a comparative perspective in order to put theories
to the test using cross-national surveys. However, this
will only succeed if we adequately deal with the diverse
ways in which respondents in different countries and
regions perceive and respond to survey measures. This
article examines the concept of cross-national
measurement equivalence in public administration research
and explores methods for establishing equivalence. Two
methodologies are examined that test and correct for
measurement nonequivalence: multiple-group confirmatory
factor analysis and multilevel mixture item response
theory. These techniques are used to test and establish
the cross-national measurement equivalence of two popular
measurement constructs: citizen satisfaction with public
services and trust in public institutions. Results show
that appropriately dealing with nonequivalence accounts
for different forms of biases that otherwise would be
undetected. The article contributes to the methodological
advancement in studying public administration beyond
domestic borders. - Reproduced.
2394

Liu, Shuhua, Monica and Yuan, Qianli
The evolution of information and communication technology
in public administration.
Public Administration and Development, 35(2), 2015(May):
p.140-151.

Over the last decades, governments all over the world
have tried to take advantage of information and
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communication technology (ICT) to improve government
operations and communication with citizens. Adoption of e
government has increased in most countries, but at the
same time, the rate of successful adoption and operation
varies from country to country. This article outlines the
evolution of ICT in the public sector over the past
25?years. It presents general trends by examining
interactions and mutual shaping processes between ICT
evolution and several inter-related institutional changes
including government operations, public services
delivery, citizen participation, policy and decision
making, and governance reform. The authors suggest that
within a short time period, e-governance has evolved
rapidly from rudimentary uses of ICTs as simple tools to
support highly structured administrative work to the
integration of ICT throughout government operations. The
growing use of Web 2.0, social media, and mobile and
wireless ICT by citizens can also heavily impact the way
public services are delivered and how citizen engagement
processes are carried out. However, new management
approaches, governance structures, and policy frameworks
are still missing, posing a challenge for governments to
operate effectively in the age of big data. Generally,
developing countries are lagging behind in e-government
adoption compared with developed countries. Thus, for
developing countries to successfully adopt ICT and try to
leapfrog some of the obstacles encountered by early ICT
adopters in developed countries, systematic analyses need
to be conducted to understand the interactions among
stakeholders and ICTs and co-create the institutional
environment to lead to a positive impact of ICT on public
administration. Only when this relationship is clearly
understood can innovative ICTs be seamlessly integrated
into the governance structure. - Reproduced.
2395

Malatesta, Deanna and Carboni, Julia L.
The public-private distinction: insights for public
administration from the state action doctrine.
Public Administration Review, 75(1), 2015(Jan-Feb):
p.63-74.

Public administration scholars continue to grapple with
how and why public organizations differ from private
organizations. The judiciary deals with similar questions
in ruling on constitutional claims that apply exclusively
to state actors. The authors consider similarities and
differences between scholarly and judicial approaches,
adding to the body of research attempting to capture the
complexities of the public private distinction. The
application in this article includes the coding of
seminal court decisions and qualitative comparative
analysis (QCA) to find combinations of causal conditions
that lead to state action rulings. The specifics revealed
through QCA provide valuable lessons for extending public
norms and preserving constitutional protections when
outsourcing public services. - Reproduced.
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2396

Meier, Kenneth
Proverbs and the evolution of public administration.
Public Administration Review, 75(1), 2015(Jan-Feb):
p.15-24.

2397

Newswander, Chad B.
Guerrilla statesmanship: constitutionalizing an ethic of
dissent.
Public Administration Review, 75(1), 2015(Jan-Feb):
p.126-134.

According to judicial precedents, administrators informed
by their expertise can speak on issues of public concern
under First Amendment protections. In one sense, they
could dissent by working against their employers in an
attempt to direct issues of public concern through an
educational function. The power to act like a statesman
in raising such issues allows administrators to lead from
behind and in front, as long as certain judicial
thresholds are met. However, the U.S. Supreme Court
recently moved to tighten the scope of such activity.
This article assesses how an ethic of dissent has been
translated into a constitutional perspective that at
first was moderately constrained and later became very
restricted. While the move to limit an ethic of dissent
provides necessary constraints, it also may have weakened
administrators ability to perform necessary statesmanship
acts rooted in guerrilla government to achieve the common
good. - Reproduced.
2398

Newswander, Chad B. and Newswander, Lynita K.
Metis: using wile and wisdom to inform administrative
discretion.
American Review of Public Administration, 45(2), 2015(M
ar): p.153-166.

When seeking to accomplish public ends in a prudent
manner, administrators are occasionally put in precarious
situations that require a degree of metis. Metis is a
distinct form of knowledge characterized by a mixture of
wile and wisdom and is valuable because it can offer
viable alternatives for solving complex problems in
contingent situations. Individualized problems often
require administrators to forego routinized
recommendations and pursue a path to prudence through
shrewd thinking and action. However, if metis is not
properly contained, it runs the risk of sinking under the
weight of unscrupulous motivation and of negatively
affecting the legitimacy of administrative action. What
is important is that a crafty ethos is bound within a
proper sphere. This is why a bounded metis informed by a
modified version of intermediate scrutiny may provide a
meaningful guide that legitimizes the ability of
administrators to handle ambiguous situations in a
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prudent manner. - Reproduced.
2399

O'Tool, Laurence J., Jr.
Networks and networking: the public administration
agendas.
Public Administration Review, 75(3), 2015(May-Jun):
p.361-371.

Published in 1997, the article Treating Networks
Seriously: Practical and Research-Based Agendas in Public
Administration outlined the importance of networks for
the field of public administration and suggested a series
of research agendas that should be pursued. That argument
has received substantial attention in the years since.
Research on networks and networking has made substantial
progress, particularly on some questions the descriptive
agenda, for instance, and some aspects of the practical
agenda. However, considerable work remains to be done.
More needs to be known about the ways in which networks
and networking behavior can shape performance and affect
the most salient values in our governance systems; better
empirical theory is also needed in this regard. Such
further developments would be of immense value to the
practice of public administration. The world of public
administration has for some time been treating networks
seriously, but the work is far from complete.Reproduced.
2400

Oliveira, Jose A. Puppim de, Jing, Yijia and Collins, Paul
Public administration for development: trends and the way
forward.
Public Administration and Development, 35(2), 2015(May):
p.65-72.

For more than six decades, Public Administration and
Development has witnessed the way practitioners' and
scholars' understanding of public administration for
development has evolved. This issue has the objective of
reviewing the general trends and knowledge gaps and
pinpointing new research topics. Several key aspects of
public administration for development were discussed in
the Symposium on Public Administration for Development:
Trends and the Way Forward. It was held at Fudan
University in Shanghai in May June 2014 to celebrate the
65th anniversary of the journal. This opening essay
captures the global trends, setting out its implications
for the search into alternative models of public
administration and development, particularly reflecting
on Asia. The forthcoming Post-2015 Development Agenda and
the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) promoted by the
United Nations will pose major challenges as the public
administrations are ill-prepared to deal with it. The
seven essays themselves engage in key areas of unfinished
businesses in setting a research agenda for debates in
the future. The authors present a comprehensive, state of
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the art of the knowledge and the main debates in their
areas of expertise. In doing so, they cover a wide range
of topics that are relevant for practitioners, students
and scholars interested in public administration in both
transitional and developing countries. - Reproduced.
2401

Perrin, Burt
Bringing accountability up to date with the realities of
public sector management in the 21st century.
Canadian Public Administration, 58(1), 2015(Mar): p.
183-203.

This article identifies basic shortcomings of traditional
approaches to accountability and considers some of the
reasons for the persistence of an approach that is known
to: provide an inaccurate and distorted view of actual
performance; inhibits rather than facilitates improved
performance; and contributes to less rather than more
confidence in government. The article then presents a
vision of accountability more in keeping with the
realities of public sector management in the twenty-first
century. - Reproduced.
2402

2403

Prakash, A. Surya
Good governance: style and substance.
Yojana, 59, 2015(Jul): p.53-56.

Spyridonidis, Dimitrios, Hendy, Jane and Barlow, James
Understanding hybrid roles: the role of identity process
amongst physicians.
Public Administration, 93(2), 2015: p.395-411.

Increasing attention has been paid in both public
administration and? organizational theory to understanding
how physicians assume a hybrid role as they take on
managerial responsibilities. Limited theoretical
attention has been devoted to the processes involved in
negotiating, developing, and maintaining such a role. We
draw on identity theory, using a qualitative, five-year
longitudinal case study, to explore how hybrid physician
managers in the English National Health Service and the
organizations they are situated in achieve this. We
highlight the importance of saliency how central an
identity is to an individual's values and beliefs in
managing new identities. We found three differing
responses to taking on a hybrid physician manager role,
with identity emerging as a mitigating factor for
negotiating potentially conflicting roles. We discuss the
implications for existing theory and practice in the
management of public organizations and identify an agenda
for further research. - Reproduced.
2404

Thynne, Ian and PetersIan, B. Guy Peters
Addressing the present and the future in government and
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governance: three approaches to organising public action.
Public Administration and Development, 35(2), 2015(May):
p.73-85.

Because public action matters in all countries and
political systems, how it is organised now and in the
future must exercise the minds of policy-makers in and
beyond government. In response, we argue that there is
considerable merit in having a widely applicable
analytical lens through which to look at and assess
present arrangements and future possibilities. The lens
has multiple dimensions, which we address here in terms
of three broad approaches to organising public action. We
label these approaches as statism, state market dualism
and state-market civil society synergism. Their
components and distinctive features are discussed,
followed by a consideration of significant application
issues and concerns. A fundamental matter is how best to
balance the demands of public action and organised
responses with the requirements of publicness and
legitimacy as systems of government and governance are
maintained and reformed. - Reproduced.
2405

Triantafillou, Peter
The political implication of performance management and
evidence- based policymaking.
American Review of Public Administration, 45(2), 2015(M
ar): p.167-181.
Over the last few decades performance management (PM) has
invaded the public sector in most Organisation for
Economic Co-operation and Development (OECD) countries.
More recently, we have seen increasing demands for
evidence-based policymaking (EP). This article critically
discusses the political implications of PM and EP by
regarding them as particular forms of governing.
Accordingly, PM may be viewed as a form of governing
hinging on the regulated and accountable forms of freedom
exercised by public administrators. In contrast, EP may
be regarded as a technocratic and potentially
authoritarian form of governing depending on quite narrow
and exclusive forms of knowledge production. EP then
seems to be directly at odds with PM and sits uneasily
with neoliberal forms of rule. - Reproduced.

PUBLIC DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM
2406

Sekhar, C.S.C.
The political economy of public distribution system in
India.
Yojana, 59, 2015(Aug): p.54-58.

PUBLIC EDUCATION
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2407

Bhatty, Kiran, De, Anuradha and Roy, Rathin
Public education system and what the costs imply.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(31), 2015(1 Aug): p.10-13.

PUBLIC FINANCE
2408

Kanagasabapathy, K.
The Indian financial code: the good, the bad and the ugly
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(32), 2015(8 Aug):
p.12-15.

2409

Sahoo, Pravakar
Fourteenth Finance Commission recomendations: true to the
spirit of federalism.
Yojana, 59, 2015(Mar): p.13-17.

PUBLIC HEALTH
2410

Sa, Sachita Nanda and Sridevi, G.
Public health expenditure in India, 1991-2009: growth and
instability.
Man and Development, 37(2), 2015(Jun): p.103-122.
PUBLIC POLICY

2411

Boswell, Christina
The double life of targets in public policy: disciplining
and signalling in UK asylum policy.
Public Administration, 93(2), 2015: p.490-505.

Performance targets tend to be depicted as management
tools, designed to improve public policy outcomes. Yet
targets also have a symbolic function, signalling
commitment to and underscoring achievement of political
goals. This article explores the tension between these
disciplining and signalling functions, looking at UK
targets on asylum, 2000-10. Attempts to combine the two
functions led to three types of problem: (1) technical
targets designed to steer organizational performance
lacked political resonance, prompting politicians to
resort to top-down, political targets; (2) the imposition
of unfeasible political targets created distortions in
the organization, encouraging forms of gaming; and (3)
the political risks of adopting stretch targets were not
offset by the dividends of positive attention when
targets were met: the government was unable to establish
targets as the predominant mode of assessing its
performance. The failed attempt to marry these functions
suggests the need to decouple political and management
targets in public administration. - Reproduced.
2412

Carley, Sanya, Nicholoson- Crotty, Sean and Fisher, Eric J.
Capacity, guidance, and the implementation of the
American recovery and reinvestment act.
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Public Administration Review, 75(1), 2015(Jan-Feb):
p.113-125.
2413

Carter, David P. et al
Assessing policy divergence: how to investigate the
differences between a law and a corresponding regulation.
Public Administration, 93(1), 2015: p.159-176.

Policy designs are selected to achieve specific policy
outcomes. The policy process, however, contains multiple
junctures when a policy's design may diverge from its
original intents. Despite this fact, few theoretically
valid and methodologically reliable approaches exist to
assess policy divergence as it occurs during the policy
process. This article presents a method for assessing
policy divergence during implementation with a
comparative analysis of a legislative law and
corresponding regulation. The case analysed is US organic
food policy in the 1990 Organic Foods Production Act and
2002 National Organic Program regulation. The article
draws theoretical leverage from Mazmanian and Sabatier's
implementation framework and methodological leverage from
the institutional analysis and development framework. The
analysis indicates that the designs of both policies are
fairly robust with relatively minor divergence. The
conclusion discusses the gains and challenges in
developing a comparative approach to studying policy
designs and assessing policy divergence. - Reproduced.
2414

Suryanarayana, M.H.
Achille's Heel of public policy: information and limited
institutions capacity.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(30), 2015(25 Jul):
p.44-48.

PUBLIC PRIVATE PARTNERSHIPS
2415

Gulbrandsen, Magnus
Emerging hybrid practices in public- private research
centres.
Public Administration, 93(2), 2015: p.363-379.

In this article we use a comparative case study of
collaborative research centres that operate at the
interface between public science and private industry to
question the assumption that hybrid organizations lead to
hybrid practices. Public private partnerships are
intended to contribute to new work practices that solve
challenges in public service provision and influence
industrial innovativeness by engaging public research
capabilities. Analysis of eight Scandinavian centres
indicates considerable variance with respect to levels of
integration of public and private partners and tensions
between them. Five of the cases display no or highly
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contested hybrid practices and there seem to be many
barriers to hybridization. Large differences in work
practices from earlier interaction between the partners
and radical goals of commercialization of excellent
public science are important explanations. - Reproduced.
2416

Trebilcock, Michael and Rosenstock, Michael
Infrastructure public- private partnerships in the
developing world: lessons from recent experience.
Journal of Development Studies, 51(4), 2015(Apr):
p.335-354.

PUBLIC UTILITIES
2417

Ditillo, Angelo et al
Control patterns in contracting- out relationships: it
matters what you do, not who you are.
Public Administration, 93(1), 2015: p.212-229.

QUALITY OF WORKING LIFE
2418

2419

Mishra, Swasti Vardhan
Quality of life: a review.
Indian Journal of Regional Science, 47(1), 2015: p.73-80.
Patel, Satish L. and Singh, Brahmani
Quality of work life (QWL) and corporate intervention.
South Asian Journal of Socio-Political Studies, 15(2),
2015(Jan-Jun): p.89-92.

RACIAL DISCRIMINATION
2420

Rugh, Jacob S., Albright, Len and Massey, Douglas S.
Race, space, and cumulative disadvantage: a case study of
the subprime lending collapse.
Social Problems, 62(2), 2015(May): p.186-218.

2421

Wilson, George, Roscigno, Vincent J. and Huffman, Matt
Racial income inequality and public sector privatization.
Social Problems, 62(2), 2015(May): p.163-185.

RAILWAYS
2422

Srinivasan, G.
Rail budget: a bold path way for progress.
Yojana, 59, 2015(Mar): p.29-32.

2423

Wang, Yang and Wu, Binzhen
Railways and the local economy: evidence from Qingzang
railways.
Economic Development and Cultural Change, 63(3), 2015(A
pr): p.552-588.
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RAO, V.M.
2424

Deshpande, R.S.
Simplicity incarnate: remembering V M Rao.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(31), 2015(1 Aug):
p.24-26.

REFUGEES
2425

Sawhney, Charu
Displacement and cultural change: the case of Kashmiri
Hindus.
Eastern Anthropologist, 68(1), 2015(Jan-Mar): p.85-101.

REGIONAL COOPERATION
2426

Sinha, Dilip
Multilateralism in retreat: is regional cooperation the
way forward?
Yojana, 59, 2015(Jul): p.38-41.
REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT

2427

Apte, Pradeep, Bodkhe, Naresh R. and Dhume, Akshay
Regional growth strategies for the rest of Maharashtra.
Artha Vijnana, 56(2), 2014(Jun): p.278-293.

2428

Krishan, Gopal
Regional vitalities of India.
Indian Journal of Regional Science, 47(1), 2015: p.1-5.

REGIONAL DISPARITIES
2429

Reena Kumari
Growing regional disparity in Uttar Pradesh: interdistrict analysis.
Artha Vijnana, 56(3), 2014(Sep): p.339-360.

REGIONAL PLANNING
2430

Acuna, Vivien Villagran, Aquino, Felipe Livert and
Voullieme, Uwe Gehrels
Regional infrastructure planning in Chile: challenges and
opportunities.

2431

Bediye, Teshome Negussie
Integrated regional development planning in Ethiopia: the
case of Oromia national regional state.
Regional Development Dialogue, 34(2), 2013(Autumn):
p.57-69.
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2015(Jan-Jun): p.108-110.

113

2449

Tripathy, K.K.
Financial inclusion in rural India: will ' Jan Dhan
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SAVINGS
2456

Rao, K.G.K. Subba
Mystery of private corporate sector saving .
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(22), 2015(30 May):
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p.57-65.

2465

Patel, Jayantibhai V.
Skills development through vocational education in India
problems and prospects.
University News, 53(24), 2015(15 Jun ): p.20-24.
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With an increased policy emphasis on slum surveys, the
story of such surveys in Delhi assumes importance,
including the "power to survey" vested in the Delhi Urban
Shelter Improvement Board. There is a need to closely
analyse the way in which such surveys are carried out,
the data that are collected, and the purposes for which
they might be used. A review of the legal frameworks on
slum surveying and the case of Delhi reveal that there is
much variation in the process of data collection. Surveys
that determine the mode of rehabilitation of a slum have
life-changing implications for residents, and survey
processes have to be accurate and participative. Reproduced.
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SOCIAL NETWORKS

2485

Lutter, Mark
Do women suffer from network closure? the moderating
effect of social capital on gender inequality in a
project- based labor market, 1929 to 2010.
American Sociological Review, 80(2), 2015(Apr):
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Joined-up government (JUG) approaches have emerged in
many industrialized countries as a means to tackle
persistent wicked public and social policy problems
(Pollit 2003). Despite this, limited evidence exists
concerning their implementation or effectiveness. JUG was
popularized by the Blair Government (UK) with its focus
on addressing social exclusion. Following in these
footsteps, in 2007 the Australian Government launched the
Social Inclusion Agenda: a joined-up approach to
improving the wellbeing of all Australians and addressing
disadvantage. This paper focuses on findings from a study
that examined the SIA as a natural experiment in JUG.
Drawing on the implementation experiences of federal
policy makers, our findings lend weight to emerging
research into JUG that suggests that compatibility and
consistency between goals, instruments, and processes is
critical to success. We argue that closer attention needs
to be given to developing supportive architecture around
joined-up initiatives to facilitate implementation. Reproduced.
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in the wider debate of research methodology. It goes on
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Administration by tracing its evolution and reaches the
conclusion that a Kuhnian historiography of a scientific
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discipline since its inception. - Reproduced.
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SOCIAL WELFARE
2502

Craw, Michael
The effect of fragmentation and second- order devolution
on efficacy of local public welfare policy.
Publius: the Journal of Federalism, 45(2), 2015(Spring):
p.270-296.

2503

Teo, Youyenn
Interrogating the limits of welfare regime in Singapore.
Development and Change, 46(1), 2015(Jan): p.95-120.
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Rauh, Jonathan
Predicting political influence on state ethics
commissions: of course we are ethical- nudge nudge, wink
wink.
Public Administration Review, 75(1), 2015(Jan-Feb):
p.98-110.
This article explores the ability of elected officials to
affect the autonomy of state ethics commissions. The
author examines autonomy as a function of the capacity of
ethics commissions to control their finances and
personnel decisions and how the presence or absence of
that capacity affects whether bureaucratic structures can
function independently of politics. Using data from the
2011 State Integrity Investigation, the analysis extends
previous arguments concerning political actors desire to
affect ethics commissions. Findings suggest that elected
officials use their positions to control the makeup of
commission leadership and financial resources, with the
goal of decreasing commissions ability to act
autonomously. - Reproduced.
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ay): p.343-364.

2534

Tandon, Sharad
Taxation and political mobilization: evidence from Andhra
Pradesh.
Economic Development and Cultural Change, 63(3), 2015(A
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TEACHING
2542

Oak, Sanjay N.
Smart phone application for teaching learning: scope,
limitations and pitfalls.
University News, 53(27), 2015(06 Jul): p.5-8.
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Anti-terror measures and federal balance in India.
Indian Journal of Public Administration, 61(1), 2015(JanMar): p.28-39.

In the federal framework of Indian polity, countering
terrorism has been complicated by an unsavoury spat
between Centre and States over their respective
competencies and roles in the matter. Centre seeks to
play a proactive and commanding role on the plea of
protecting the unity and integrity of the nation.
However, states perceive such a central role as an
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encroachment in their eminent constitutional domains of
public order and police. Amidst these contending
positions, the course of anti-terror measures has tended
to disturb the precarious federal balance in the field of
Centre-State administrative relations. By asserting its
domineering role in anti-terror activities, Centre seems
to be claiming a prominent role in the domains
constitutionally and conventionally vested with the
States. But such tendencies on the part of the Centre may
neither augur well for tackling terrorism nor the
endurance of federal balance. The article, therefore,
argues that Indian federalism may be placed in a perilous
position in the course of anti-terror measures unless
States are taken as the constitutionally empowered
stakeholders in coping with the menace of terrorism. Reproduced.
2554

Phanjoubam, Pradip
India's war against itself: a view from Manipur.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(25), 2015(20 Jun ):
p.12-15.

2555

Singh, Jatinder
Democracy and anti-terrorism laws: experience of UAPA,
1967 in Punjab.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(30), 2015(25 Jul):
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2561

Kaur, Mandeep and Sharma, Nitasha
Information technology application in tourism and
hospitality: critical analysis of empirical evidence from
1999-2013.
Abhigyan, 33(1), 2015(Apr-Jun): p.59-74.

2562

Prakash, T.
A look at rural tourism.
Kurukshetra, 63(08), 2015(Jun): p.43-44.

2563

Preji, M.P.
Special interest tourism and its potentials to stimulate
radical changes at destination: a study on event tourism
in Odisha.
South Asian Journal of Socio-Political Studies, 15(2),
2015(Jan-Jun): p.124-127.

2564

Sharma, Arpita
Rural tourism development government initiatives.
Kurukshetra, 63(08), 2015(Jun): p.39-42.

2565

Silva, Julie A. and Motzer, Nicole
Hybrid uptakes of neoliberal conservation in Namibian
tourism- based development.
Development and Change, 46(1), 2015(Jan): p.48-71.

TRADE
2566

Dix- Carneiro, Rafael and Kovak, Brain K.
Trade liberalization and the skill premium: a local labor
markets approaches.
American Economic Review, 105(5), 2015(May): p.551-557.

2567

Mazumdar, Surajit
Recent trends in India's merchandise trade: warning signs
for the economy.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(33), 2015(15 Aug):
p.14-17.

TRADE UNIONS
2568

Balasubramanian, Girish
Union decline: a geography based assessment.
Indian Journal of Industrial Relations, 50(3), 2015(Jan):
p.373-385.

TRAINING
2569

Gaul, Patty
Training is a bit brighter for the federal workforce, but
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how and what.
Public Manager, 44(1), 2015(Spring): p.50-52.
2570

Kroll, Alexander and Moynihan, Donald P.
Does training matter? evidence from performance
management reforms.
Public Administration Review, 75(3), 2015(May-Jun):
p.411-420.

Organizational image, identity, and identification are
powerful concepts in terms of understanding member's
behaviors and beliefs. In particular, the term image has
frequently been used to describe the overall impression
of the organization, but most scholars have only focused
on organizational image as it is perceived by external
audiences. However, organizational image as perceived by
members within an organization is critical for
determining its impact on individual employee's
motivation, work behaviors, and further performance at
work. This article explores the roles of organizational
image and identification in explaining organizational
behaviors extra-role behavior and absenteeism in public
and nonprofit organizations. A series of seemingly
unrelated regressions were used to analyze survey data
from 1,220 respondents. Results show that organizational
image is positively related to employee identification,
and identification has a significant influence on
promoting extra-role behavior and lowering employee
absenteeism. - Reproduced.
2571

Meena, K.C.
Impact of KVK training programmes on garlic production.
Indian Journal of Training and Development, 45(1), 2015
(Jan-Mar): p.36-40.

2572

Mohanty, P.K. and Sahoo, Sonali S.
Training and its effectiveness - a study in State Bank of
India.
Indian Journal of Training and Development, 45(1), 2015
(Jan-Mar): p.19-28.

2573

Pillai, Renjith R. and Sekar, K.
Training and handholding support for community level
workers in disaster psychosocial care pogramme.
South Asian Journal of Socio-Political Studies, 15(2),
2015(Jan-Jun): p.49-54.

2574

Tully, Tracy and Smith, Melissa
Officers perceptions of crisis intervention team training
effectiveness.
Police journal: theory, practice and principles, 88(1),
2015(Mar): p.51-64.

2575

Westbrook, Marie A.
Solving the dilemma of senior executive training .
Public Manager, 44(1), 2015(Spring): p.46-49.
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TRANSNATIONAL CORPORATIONS
2576

Rao, A.V.V.S.K.
MNCs Mar India (ns).
Mainstream, 53(30), 2015(18 Jul): p.13-19.

TRIBES
2577

Das, N.K.
Myth of 'ungoverned' uplands and an 'acephalous tribe':
reappraising Zomia theory in the ethnographic milleu of
northeast India.
IASSI Quarterly - Contributions to Indian Social
science, 33(1), 2014(Jan- Mar): p.25-38.

2578

Satpathy, Bijayashree
Where are tribals in their development? a century of
Indian forest legislations.
International Journal of Rural Management, 11(1), 2015
(Apr): p.60-74.

TUTORING
2579

Diochon, Paulin Fatien and Nizet, Jean
Ethical codes and executive coaches: one size does not
fit all.
Journal of Applied Behavioral Science, 51(2), 2015(Jun):
p.277-301.

2580

Gessnitzer, Sina and Kauffeld, Simone
The working alliance in coaching: why behavior is the key
to success.
Journal of Applied Behavioral Science, 51(2), 2015(Jun):
p.177-197.

2581

Kim, Sewon and Kuo, Min-Hsun
Examining the relationships among coaching,
trustworthiness, and role behaviors: a social exchange
perspective.
Journal of Applied Behavioral Science, 51(2), 2015(Jun):
p.152-176.

2582

Muhlberger, Maximilian D. and Traut- Mattausch, Eva
Leading to effectiveness: comparing Dyadic coaching and
group coaching.
Journal of Applied Behavioral Science, 51(2), 2015(Jun):
p.198-230.

2583

O'Neil, Deborah A., Hopkins, Margaret M. and Bilimoria,
Diana
A framework for developing women leader: application to
executive coaching.
Journal of Applied Behavioral Science, 51(2), 2015(Jun):
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p.253-276.
2584

Parker, Polly et al
A relational communication approach to peer coaching.
Journal of Applied Behavioral Science, 51(2), 2015(Jun):
p.231-252.

UNIVERSITIES
2585

2586

Jeelani, S.
Central universities: challenges to achieve world class
standards.
University News, 53(31), 2015(03 Aug): P.16-22,28.
Jeelani, S.
Deemed to be universities: challenges and opportunities .
University News, 53(28), 2015(13 Jul): p.10-15.

2587

Kurhade, M.S.
The Indian universities are ailing: where is the remedy?
University News, 53(22), 2015(01 Jun): p.3-9,19.

2588

What is to be done about Indian Universities?
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(24), 2015(13 Jun ):
p.25-29.

UNIVERSITY GRANTS COMMISSION
2589

Gurukkal, Rajan
Scrapping the UGC: corporate agenda under knowledge
economy.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(18), 2015(2 May):
p.26-31.

URBAN DEVELOPMENT
2590

Agrawal, Vinod
Smart city and technology.
Journal of Development management and Communication, 2
(2), 2015(Apr- Jun): p.128-133.

2591

Ali, Manjur
Not rhetoric: what Swachh Bharat Abhiyaan.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(35), 2015(29 Aug):
p.19-22.

2592

Balkrishnan, Krishnachandran and Anand, Shriya
Sub-cities of Bengaluru: urban heterogeneity through
empirical typologies.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(22), 2015(30 May):
p.63-72.

2593

Bhambhani, Shubha N.
Role of information and communication technology (ICT) in
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developing smart cities.
Journal of Development Management and Communication, 2
(2), 2015(Apr- Jun): p.119-127.
2594

Faujdar, Avijit and Shankar, Uday
Smart grid for smart cities- regulatory challenges in
India.
Journal of Development Management and Communication, 2
(2), 2015(Apr- Jun): p.166-174.

2595

Guin, Debarshi
Emerging pattern of urban growth and development in India
Man and Development, 37(2), 2015(Jun): p.1-24.

2596

Hanlon, W. Walker and Tian, Yuan
Killer cities: past and present.
American Economic Review, 105(5), 2015(May): p.570-575.

2597

Harris, Nigel
From master plans to city development strategies.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(23), 2015(6 Jun):
p.99-107.

2598

Jena, R.K.
Smartening the smart city.
Journal of Development Management and Communication, 2
(2), 2015(Apr- Jun): p.134-140.

2599

Kachare, Pralhad
Smart cities and regime of access, accountability and
transparency.
Journal of Development Management and Communication, 2
(2), 2015(Apr- Jun): p.193-198.

2600

Kar, Samit
Towards a cleaner surrounding .
Kurukshetra, 63(08), 2015(Jun): p.15-16.

2601

Manasi, S.
Smart technologies in smart cities- insights into
Bengaluru city's initiatives.
Journal of Development Management and Communication, 2
(2), 2015(Apr- Jun): p.147-154.

2602

Saluja, Vijay K.
Smart city: various essential requisites.
Journal of Development Management and Communication, 2
(2), 2015(Apr- Jun): p.141-146.

2603

Saxena, Pradeep K.
Urban management in India: regularisation of residential
colonies in Rajasthan with special reference to Jaipur
city.
Administrator, 56(2), 2015(Jul): p.73-83.

2604

Sharma, Sneha S., Diwan, Ganesh R. and Petkar, Arati S.
Evaluation of special township policy- case study of Pune
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metropolitan region.
Indian Journal of Regional Science, 47(1), 2015:
p.95-106.

URBAN PLANNING
2605

2606

Mukherjee, Arunita
Planning the look of the city and street vendors of
Kolkata (research note).
Journal of Social and Economic Development, 16(1), 2014
(Jan-Jun): p.59-69.
Patel, Shirish B.
When planning becomes a ritual
.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(21), 2015(May 23):
p.69-73.

2607

Ramachandraiah, C.
Andhra Pradesh's master plan for its new capital:
speculation and weak foundations.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(38), 2015(19 Sep):
p.10-13.

2608

Samarajiva, Rohan et al
Big data to improve urban plaining.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(22), 2015(30 May):
p.42-48.

Data analytics is a frontier field where the tools and
techniques are still being developed. Expertise, a
critical input, is in short supply, the other being
access to data. Even so, Colombo-based LIRNEasia has
demonstrated the value of mobile network big data for
urban planning in Sri Lanka's capital city.
Pseudonymised, historical call detail records from
multiple mobile operators have been analysed to
understand and monitor land use, congregations of people,
peak and off-peak travel patterns, communities, and
traffic. - Reproduced.
2609

Samarajiva, Rohan et al
Big data to improve urban planing .
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(22), 2015(30 May):
p.42-48.

URBAN TRANSPORT
2610

Sharma, Anuj
Steps improving transport within Urban India: challenges,
strategies and critical first.
Administrator, 56(2), 2015(Jul): p.30-40.

URBANIZATION
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2611

Balakrishnan, Krishnachandran and Anand, Shriya
Sub-cities of Bengaluru: urban heterogeneity through
empirical typologies.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(22), 2015(30 May):
p.63-72.

Sub-city typologies could enable a better understanding
of urban heterogeneity. Ward-level Population Enumeration
Data, and Houselisting and Housing Census Data from the
2011 Census is here used to construct sub-city typologies
for Bengaluru. Nine variables from the census are
selected to represent three broad classes of attributes
for each ward--housing conditions, availability of
amenities, and socio-economic status. Hierarchical and
non-hierarchical cluster analysis methods are then used
to delineate empirical typologies. The results indicate
that a four-cluster solution may provide a useful
typological classification of Bengaluru wards. The
utility and limitations of such an approach are also
discussed. - Reproduced.
2612

Bandyopadhyay, Chandrani and Philip, P.J.
A safe city approach to urban sustainability: developing
a framework for community resilience.
Indian Journal of Public Administration, 61(1), 2015(JanMar): p.40-56.

Rapid urbanisation has been the hallmark of demographic
growth in the 20th Century. In 2008, the urban population
equaled the rural and is expected to grow rapidly in
future, led primarily by Africa and Asia. The inevitable
trend of urbanisation has concentrated economic activity
and pushed economic growth and also promoted inequality
and social disruption along with environmental damage.
The authors argue that urban development should
incorporate an approach towards building safer cities by
building resilience of systems. Enhancing urban
resilience should therefore follow a people-centred and
multi-faceted approach, to integrate and highlight the
physical, social, economic, governance and community
characteristics. In the complex risk landscape of cities,
planning for future can be successful only if an
integrated approach for long-term planning within the
socio-technical-built-environmental systems is adopted,
rather than focusing on separate sectors. Safe
development thus denotes enhancing the capacity of the
communities and systems supporting them to withstand and
cope with disasters. Therefore, increasing resilience of
vulnerable communities and systems is required as
priority action. - reproduced.
2613

Jana, Arindam
Visualising the 'Grey' area between rural and urban India
Administrator, 56(2), 2015(Jul): p.51-58.
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2614

Maringanti, Anant and Mukhopadhyay, Partha
Data, urbanisation and the city.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(22), 2015(30 May):
p.39-41.

By using the enormous processing capacity of computing
that is now available, we can, it is claimed, improve how
cities are governed--make them smart! This review
attempts to illuminate how data reveals relationships
between citizens and the state and thus facilitates an
informed debate on whether data can be deployed to build
a more inclusive and constructive relationship between
citizens and their government. As urbanisation deepens,
we see struggles around who gets to decide what is to be
governed and how the data is to be collected and deployed
and what technologies and skills are to be deployed for
implementation. The papers in this collection can be
viewed in three groups, respectively, dealing with three
issues: data collection processes, intra-urban spatial
inequities and use of new sensing technologies. Reproduced.
2615

Srivastava, Sanjay
Politics, privilege and post-national urbanism.
Seminar, 672, 2015(Aug): p.21-24.

VACCINATION
2616

Dasgupta, Purnamita and Dasgupta, Rajib
Immunisation coverage in India: an urban conundrum.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(21), 2015(23 May ):
p.19-22.

VEDANTA
2617

Young, Richard Fox
America's Vedanta wars.
Seminar, 671, 2015(Jul): p.39-43.

VIVEKANANDA, SWAMI
2618

Raghuramaraju, A.
Universal self, equality and hierarchy in Swami
Vivekananda.
Indian Economic and Social History Review, 52(2), 2015
(Apr-Jun): p.185-205.

WAGES
2619

Austen, Siobhan and Jefferson, Therese
Economic analysis, ideology and the public sphere:
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insights from Australian's equal remuneration hearings.
Cambridge Journal of Economics, 39(2), 2015(Mar):
p.405-419.
2620

Charlesworth, Sara and Macdonald, Fiona
Australia's gender pay equity legislation: how new , how
different, what prospects?
Cambridge Journal of Economics, 39(2), 2015(Mar):
p.421-440.

2621

Davies, Rhys, McNabb, Robert and Whitfield, Keith
Do high- performance work practices exacerbate or
mitigate the gender pay gap?
Cambridge Journal of Economics, 39(2), 2015(Mar):
p.537-564.

2622

Deakin, Simon et al
Are litigation and collective bargaining complements or
substitutes for achieving gender equality? a study of the
British equal pay act.
Cambridge Journal of Economics, 39(2), 2015(Mar):
p.381-403.

2623

Erne, Roland and Imboden, Natalie
Equal pay by gender and by nationality: a comparative
analysis of Switzerland 's unequal equal pay policy
regimes across time.
Cambridge Journal of Economics, 39(2), 2015(Mar):
p.655-674.

2624

Figueiredo, Hugo et al
Gender pay gaps and the restructuring of graduate labour
markets in Southern Europe.
Cambridge Journal of Economics, 39(2), 2015(Mar):
p.565-598.

2625

Goyal, Ashima and Baikar, Akash Kumar
Psychology, cyclicality or social programmes: rural wage
and inflation dynamics in India.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(23), 2015(6 Jun):
p.116-125.

2626

Guillaume, Cecile
Understanding the variations of unions' litigation
strategies to promote equal pay: reflection on the
British case.
Cambridge Journal of Economics, 39(2), 2015(Mar):
p.363-379.

2627

Kaur, Harvinder
Wage structure and employment pattern among rural labour
households in Punjab.
Man and Development, 37(2), 2015(Jun): p.25-38.

2628

O'Reilly, Jacqueline et al
Equal pay as a moving target: international perspectives
on forty- years of addressing the gender pay gap.
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Cambridge Journal of Economics, 39(2), 2015(Mar):
p.299-317.
2629

Paily, George
An analysis of trends of wages in India's organised
manufacturing sector.
Asian Economic Review, 57(2), 2015(Jun): p.121-131.

2630

Peruzzi, Marco
Contradictions and misalignments in the EU approach
towards the gender pay gap.
Cambridge Journal of Economics, 39(2), 2015(Mar):
p.441-465.

2631

Rubery, Jill and Grimshaw, Damian
The 40- year pursuit of equal pay: a case of constantly
moving goalposts.
Cambridge Journal of Economics, 39(2), 2015(Mar):
p.319-343.

2632

Schafer, Andrea and Gottschall, Karin
From wage regulation to wage gap: how wage- setting
institutions and structures shape the gender wage gap
across three industries in 24 European countries and
Germany.
Cambridge Journal of Economics, 39(2), 2015(Mar):
p.467-496.

2633

Schulze, Ute
The gender wage gap among PhDs in the UK.
Cambridge Journal of Economics, 39(2), 2015(Mar):
p.599-629.

2634

Ugarte, Sebastian M., Grimshaw, Damian and Rubery, Jill
Gender wage inequality in inclusive and exclusive
industrial relation systems: a comparison of Argentina
and Chile.
Cambridge Journal of Economics, 39(2), 2015(Mar):
p.497-535.

WAGES,LABOUR
2635

Bhowmik, Sharit K.
Wages of tea plantation workers: gap between norht and
south.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(19), 2015(9 May):
p.18-20.

WASTE TREATMENT
2636

Balasubramanian, M.
Economic of solid waste in India.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(25), 2015(20 Jun ):
p.17-20.
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2637

Singh, Devyamini
International conference on solid waste 2015, Hong Kong.
Journal of Development Management and Communication, 2
(2), 2015(Apr-Jun): p.207-211.

2638

Srivastava, Siddhant
E- waste management in India- issues and practices.
Journal of Development Management and Communication, 2
(2), 2015(Apr-Jun): p.199-206.

2639

Valipour, A. et al
The comparative evaluation of the performance of two
phytoremediation systems for domestic waste water
treatment.
Journal of Environmental Science and Engineering, 56(3),
2014(Jul): p.319-326.

WATER DISPUTES
2640

De, Bikramjit
Water management in the age of decolonization: an account
of the Ganges and Teesta water dispute in South Asia.
Journal of the Indian Law Institute, 56(3), 2014(Jul-S
ep): p.348-375.

WATER SUPPLY
2641

Mutsuddi, Deepshikha
Impact of behavioural changes of water supply in Kalighat
and adjoining areas.
Indian Journal of Regional Science, 47(1), 2015:
p.145-156.

2642

Shah, Mihir and Kulkarni, Himanshu
Urban water systems in India: typologies and hypotheses.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(30), 2015(25 Jul):
p.57-69.

WATERSHEDS
2643

Kumar, U. Hemantha and Sharma, S.S.P.
Effectiveness of institutions in watershed regions: an
analysis of state level nodal agency/ watershed cell cum
data centre in integrated watershed management programme.
IASSI Quarterly - Contributions to Indian Social
science, 33(1), 2014(Jan- Mar): p.73-107.

2644

Singh, Ashutosh and Singh, S.B.
Peoples' participation in integrated watershed management
planning: a case from Kumaun Himalaya.
Indian Journal of Regional Science, 47(1), 2015:
p.129-134.
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WOMEN
2645

Ajayi, Kehinde F. and Buessing, Marric
Gender parity and schooling choices.
Journal of Development Studies, 51(5), 2015(May):
p.503-522.

2646

Chakrabarty, Bidyut
Narrativising women empowerment in India.
Indian Journal of Public Administration, 61(1), 2015(JanMar): p.1-22.

Gender equality and women empowerment are two critical
pillars of inclusive development. Despite being half of
the population, women never seem to have obtained what
they deserve from society presumably because of wellentrenched patriarchal bias. Needless to say, there are
innumerable progressive legislations addressing this
socio-economic imbalance; nonetheless, they continue to
remain at the receiving end given the prevalence of the
mindset upholding well-entrenched prejudices. How to
combat such a mindset? Drawn on empirical data, the
article argues that education is a great leveler. By
focusing on various schemes relating to women
empowerment, the article further shows that the wellentrenched prejudiced mindset can be effectively combated
by making women aware of their rights and also by raising
their voice in case they are infringed. It is easier said
than done. Nonetheless, specific legal stipulations to
challenge patriarchal prejudices in the socio-economic
system need also to be complemented by parallel movements
involving the masses regardless of gender; otherwise, the
entire exercise, the article underlines, shall become
futile. In that sense, movements for women empowerment
and gender equality do not seem to be exclusive, but
inclusive both in aims and agenda-setting. - Reproduced.
2647

Debnath, Sisir
The impact of household structure on female autonomy in
developing countries.
Journal of Development Studies, 51(5), 2015(May):
p.485-502.

2648

Hamidullah, Madinah F., Riccucci, Norma M. and Pandey,
Sanjay K.
Women in city hall: gender dimensions of managerial
values.
American Review of Public Administration, 45(3), 2015(M
ay): p.247-262.

This study examines gender dimensions of managerial
values at the local level of government. We test for
alternative explanations, in particular whether the
organization and profession are socializing forces with
similar or larger influence on managerial values. The
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data for this study come from Phase IV of the National
Administrative Studies Project (NASP IV). The dataset
includes the U.S. senior local government managers in
communities with populations over 50,000. We expect the
values of men and women managers to differ even when we
account for professional and organizational forces.
Preliminary findings support this hypothesis. Women not
only differed from men on the values of equity, long-term
outlook, sense of community, and representation, but also
differed with respect to the values of efficiency,
effectiveness, and expertise. We discuss these findings
and their implications. - Reproduced.

2649

Jandhyala, Kameshwari and Ramachandran, Vimala
Why women teachers matter in secondary education.
Economic and Political Weekly, 50(32), 2015(8 Aug):
p.48-54.

2650

Kannabiran, Kalpana
The complexities of the genderscape in India.
Seminar, 672, 2015(Aug): p.46-50.

2651

Krishnaraj, Maithreyi
Globalization, nation and gender .
Journal of Social and Economic Development, 16(2), 2014
(Jul-Dec): p.135-158.

2652

O'Brien, David J.
The underrepresentation of women in leadership position
in rural Russia.
Rural Sociology, 80(1), 2015(Mar): p.86-107.

2653

Radkar, Anjali
Bride buying: response to bride shortage in rural Haryana
Artha Vijnana, 56(2), 2014(Jun): p.169-184.

2654

Rawat, Anjali
Witch hunting in India: much darker than black magic.
Indian Police Journal, 61(4), 2014(Oct-Dec): p.186-197.

2655

Sharma, Subhash
The women question: a historic- sociological perspective.
Journal of Social and Economic Studies, 23(2), 2013(JulDec): p.49-66.

WOMEN AND DEVELOPMENT
2656

Banerjee, Chandrani
Road maps for development.
Yojana, 59, 2015(Jul): p.59-61.

WOMEN EXECUTIVE
2657

Opstrup, Neils and Villadsen, Anders R.
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The right mix? gender diversity in top management teams
and financial performance .
Public Administration Review, 75(2), 2015(Mar-Apr): p.291-301.

Recent research has illustrated that demographic
diversity influences the outcomes of public sector
organizations. Most studies have focused on workforce
diversity; by comparison, little is known about how
managerial diversity affects organizational outcomes.
This article focuses on gender diversity in the top
management teams of public organizations and its
relationship to financial performance. Theory suggests
that management diversity can be a positive asset for
organizations, allowing for the use of more diverse
knowledge and human skill sets. Results of this study,
however, suggest that organizations may only be able to
leverage these advantages if they have a supporting
management structure. In a longitudinal study of top
management teams in Danish municipalities, the authors
find that gender diversity in top management teams is
associated with higher financial performance, but only in
municipalities with a management structure that supports
cross-functional team work. These results are interpreted
in light of existing theory, and implications are
suggested. - Reproduced.

WOMEN IN AGRICULTURE
2658

Pilgeram, Ryanne and Amos, Bryan
Beyond "inherit it or marry it": exploring how women
engaged in sustainable agriculture access farmland.
Rural Sociology, 80(1), 2015(Mar): p.16-38.

WOMEN IN BUSINESS
2659

Women entrepreneurs under the Prime Minister's Employment
Generation Programme (PMEGP).
Kurukshetra, 63(08), 2015(Jun): p.35.

WOMEN IN POLITICS
2660

Mishra, Vidisha
Women's reservation bill and the continued underrepresentation of women in the Indian parliament and
other political institutions.
Journal of Development Management and Communication, 2
(2), 2015(Apr- Jun): p.212-222.

2661

Mortimore, Roger, Skinner, Gideon and Mludzinski, Tomasz
Cameron's problem with women: the reporting and the
reality of gender- based trends in attitudes to the
conservatives, 2010-2011.
Parliamentary Affairs, 68(1), 2015(Jan): p.97-115.
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WOMEN TEACHERS
2662

Marvel, John D.
Gender congruence and work of effort in manager- employee
relationships.
Public Administration Review, 75(3), 2015(May-Jun):
p.455-468.

This article uses data on public school teachers and
principals to examine whether teachers who share the
gender of their principal work more overtime hours than
teachers who do not. Findings show that gender congruence
is associated with overtime hours for female teachers but
not for male teachers. This result holds between schools
and within schools: female teachers with female
principals work more overtime hours than female teachers
with male principals, and female teachers with female
principals work more overtime hours than male teachers
who work in the same school, for the same female
principal. In light of multiple competing explanations
for this finding, the author explores why gender
congruence matters for female teachers but not for male
teachers. - Reproduced.

WOMEN WORKERS
2663

Chandrakumarmangalam, S. and Arun Kumar
Problems and prospects of home- based women workers in
Tamil Nadu.
Productivity, 56(1), 2015(Apr-Jun): p.96-106.

WOMENS RIGHTS
2664

Ostebo, Martin Tolo
Transnational of gender equality among rural Arsi Oromo
in Ethiopia.
Development and Change, 46(3), 2015(May): p.442-463.

WORK ATTITUDES
2665

Bullock, Justin B., Stritch, Justin M. and Rainey, Hal G.
International comparison of public and private employees'
work motives, attitudes, and perceived rewards.
Public Administration Review, 75(3), 2015(May-Jun):
p.479-489.

This article presents a conceptual perspective on the
distinctive characteristics of public organizations and
their personnel. This perspective leads to hypotheses
that public organizations deliver distinctive goods and
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services that influence the motives and rewards for their
employees. These hypotheses are tested with evidence from
the International Social Survey Programme in order to
compare public and private employees in 30 nations.
Public employees in 28 of the 30 nations expressed higher
levels of public-service-oriented motives. In all of the
countries, public employees were more likely to say they
receive rewards in the form of perceived social impact.
In most of the countries, public employees placed less
importance on high income as a reward and expressed
higher levels of organizational commitment. Reproduced.
WORKERS PARTICIPATION
2666

Nguyen, T.V. et al
Citizen participation in city governance: experiences
from Vietnam.
Public Administration and Development, 35(1), 2015(Feb):
p.34-45.

The radical political and economic reforms sweeping
through former socialist countries during the last
several decades have facilitated economic growth and
urbanization. During this period of market reform and
urbanization, citizen participation is greatly needed yet
easily lost to other priorities. We employ stakeholder
theory to examine whether citizen participation differs
between large and small cities and between the poor and
non-poor people in Vietnam. Using data from a sample of
citizens in five centrally managed cities, we found that
citizens in large cities and citizens that belong to
unofficially poor groups participate less. For policy
makers, this implies that citizen participation should be
of central importance in the management of current
cities' expansions. In addition, the categorization of
"poor households" needs to be closely monitored to
minimize the risk of de facto poor households being
excluded from the group. - Reproduced.
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